UNIVERSITY OF REGINA ARCHIVES AND SPECIAL COLLECTIONS THE DR JOHN ARCHER LIBRARY

93-53

FRED W. ANDERSON

AUGUST 30, 2001

KYLEE-ANNE HINGSTON

REVISED BY STARRY LAI JUNE 30, 2004

Biographical Sketch:

Fred W. Anderson joined the University of Saskatchewan, Regina College in 1951. He remained a member of the Economics Department until 1983. He was appointed chairman of the department in 1965. Born in Moose Jaw, he received his BA and MA degrees from the University of Saskatchewan and did post-graduate work at the London School of Economics. In 1951 – 1961, he was the Secretary and Research Director to the (Canadian) Royal Commission on Transportation. From 1973 – 1975, he was on leave from the University to organize and launch the Western Transportation Advisory Council. From 1977 – 78, he was Chairman of the Prairie Rail Action Committee, which was created to consider rail lines left undecided in the Hall Commission.

Scope and Content:

This accession consists of various grain and transportation related materials, such as manuals, annual reports, maps, reports and studies. The major portion of the accession is related to the Hall Grain Handling and Transportation Commission, and includes transcripts of the hearings as well as the briefs submitted.

These papers are a compilation of briefs and related materials for the Grain Handling and Transportation Commission of 1975. Emmett Hall was Chief Commissioner with R.E. Forbes, R.H. Cowan, Lloyd Stewart and Reinhold Lehr as members. The Executive Director was J. M. McDonough.

As a result of some of the Commission's findings in regard to rail line abandonment being 'in the grey area' many communities felt that they needed to have a decision made quickly instead of being held in limbo. The Prairie Rail Action Committee was formed to deal with these issues.

Fred W. Anderson was Chairman, Lorne Parker, William Cooper and Jack Gorr were the members. The papers contained are for the communities affected. The papers were compiled by the Commission.

This accession consists of 5.66 m of textual material, including 45 oversize items.

There are no access restrictions on the records.

Related material may be found in 75-10, 80-37, 85-60, 90-15, and 92-56.

Note on the Arrangement:

For the most part, the files are in alphabetical order. However, F. W. Anderson had employed a numerical filing system for the Grain Handling Transportation Commission which was maintained, with the exception that each hearing is organized alphabetically within their Region.

Table of Contents:

Series Title	Box Number
AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS RESEARCH COUNCIL OF CANADA	1
AGRICULTURE CANADA/CANADA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE Canadian Grain Commission/Board of Grain Commissioners of Canada	1 6 1 6
ANNUAL REPORTS	6
BRITISH COLUMBIA RAILWAY	6
CANADA GRAINS COUNCIL An Assessment of Selected Studies in Grain Handling and Transportation Canadian Grains Industry Statistical Handbook Grain Handling and Transportation Commission Grain Handling and Transportation Committee Grain Handling and Transportation System in the Brandon Area Supply and Demand Projections for Livestock and Feed Grains: Canada 1985	6 7 6 6 7 7 7
CANADIAN LIVESTOCK FEED	7
CANADIAN NATIONAL RAILWAYS	7
CANADIAN TRANSPORT COMMISSION Annual Reports Economics And Social Analysis Branch Railway Transport Committee Research Publications Systems Analysis and Research Data Base Branch Traffic and Tariffs Branch	7 10 7 8 8 9 9 10 10
THE CANADIAN WHEAT BOARD	10
FEDERAL-PROVINCIAL COMMITTEE ON WESTERN TRANSPORTATION	10
GRAIN HANDLING AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION Alberta Government Alberta Transport Alberta Wheat Pool An Analysis of Impacts of Possible Branch Line Abandonments Upon Grain Producers in Alberta	10 37 10 10 10 10
Alberta Wheat Pool Position on the Hall Commission Area 1 - General Information Area 2 - General Information Area 3 - General Information Area 4 - General Information Area 5 - General Information Canadian National Railways, Canadian Pacific Rail The Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain By Rail The Commission on Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Community Impact of Railline Abandonment, 1975 1976: Summary Report Department of Economics University of Manitoba	11 11 11 11 11 11 11 12 12 12

The Energy Conservation Study Group to the Public Advisory Committee on the	12
Environment Conservation Authority	
Government of Saskatchewan in Camera Submission to Grain Handling and	13
Transportation Commission	
Manitoba Regional Data Book	13
Mossbank Hearing	13
The Municipal Road Assistance Authority	13
Peace Agra Co-operative limited and Peace Agra Commodities Limited	13
PLMP Consultants Limited	13
Region 1 Emerson Hearing	13
Region 2 Alida Hearing	13
Region 2 Carman Hearing	13 14
Region 2 Minto Hearing	14
Region 2 Pilot Mound	14
Region 2 Reston Hearing	14 15
Region 2 Somerset Hearing	15
Region 2 Somerset Regional Hearing	15
Region 2 Waskada Hearing	15
Region 3 Arborg Hearing	15
Region 3 Fisher Branch Hearing	15
Region 3 Stonewall Regional Hearing	16
Region 3 Tuelon Hearing	16
Region 4 Hamiota Hearing	16
Region 4 Kenton Hearing	16
Region 4 Neepawa Hearing	16 17
Region 4 Neepawa Regional Hearing	17
Region 4 Oakburn Hearing	17
Region 4 Portage la Prairie Hearing	17 18
Region 5 Dauphin Hearing	17 10
	18
Region 5 Kelvington Hearing	18
Region 5 Norquay Hearing	18 19
Region 5 Porcupine Plain Hearing	10 19
Region 5 Swan River Hearing	19
Region 5 Zenon Park Hearing	19
Region 6 Assiniboia Hearing	
Region 6 Avonlea Hearing	19 20 20
Region 6 Kipling Hearing	
Region 6 Lewvan Hearing	20
Region 6 Radville Hearing	20 21
Region 6 Stoughton Hearing	21
Region 7 Jedburgh Hearing	21 22
Region 7 Regional Hearing	22
Region 7 Rhein Hearing	22
Region 8 Lake Lenore Hearing	22
Region 8 Naicam Hearing	22 23
Region 8 Wakaw Hearing	23
Region 8 Wishart Hearing	23
Region 8 Yorkton Regional Hearing	23 24
Region 9 Glentworth Hearing	24
Region 9 Melfort Regional Hearing	24
Region 9 Rockglen Hearing	24
Region 9 Shamrock Hearing	24
Region 9 Swift Current Hearing	24 25
Region 9 Swift Current Regional Hearing	25
Region 10 Central Butte Hearing	25 26
Region 10 Liberty Hearing	26

Region 11 Acadia Valley	26
Region 11 Biggar Hearing	26
Region 11 Consort Hearing	2627
Region 11 Dodsland Hearing	27
Region 11 Eston Hearing	27
Region 11 Kerrobert Hearing	27 28
Region 11 Kyle Hearing	28
Region 11 Llloydminster Hearing	28 29
Region 11 Lucky Lake Hearing	29
Region 11 Struan Hearing	29
Region 12 Blaine Lake	29
Region 12 Medstead Hearing	29 30
Region 12 St. Walburg Hearing	30
Region 12 Turtleford Regional Hearing	30
Region 12 Waldheim Hearing	30
Region 13 Arrowood Hearing	30
Region 13 Cardston Heraing	30 31
Region 13 Empress Hearing	31
Region 13 Golden Prairie Hearing	31
Region 13 Iddesleigh Hearing	31
Region 13 Schuler Hearing	31 32
Region 13 Strathmore Hearing	32
Region 13 Vauxhall Hearing	32
Region 14 Benalto Hearing	32
Region 14 Big Valley Hearing	32
Region 14 Cremona Hearing	32 33
Region 14 Donalda Hearing	33
Region 14 Drumheller Hearing	33
Region 14 Hanna Hearing	33 34
Region 15 Vegreville Hearing	34
Region 16 Athabasca Hearing	34
Region 16 Barrhead Hearing	34
Region 16 Bonnyville Hearing	34
Region 16 Clyde Hearing	34 35
Region 16 Smoky Lake Hearing	35
Region 16 St. Paul Hearing	35
Region 17 Fairview Regional Hearing	35 36
Reports and Research	36
Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	36
[Schedules of Hearings]	36
Submission to the Grain Handling and Transportation Commission by the Government of Saskatchewan	36
Subdivision Data: Traffic, Revenue, Costs, Claimed Loss and Subsidy by	36
Subdivision and Region	
Summaries of Hearings	36
Transportation Related Distortions in the Canadian Flour Milling Industry	36
Weyburn Hearing	36
Section Meeting C	37
Cooler moding C	0,
GRAINS GROUP	
Alberta Wheat Pool	37
Bryden Development Consultants (Western) Limited	37
Grain Handling and Transportation: A Bibliography of Selected References on	37
Transportation and Rural Sociology	0,
Kates, Peat, Marwick and Company	37
P.S. Ross and Partners	37
	J.

Summary of Grain Groups Reports on Transportation and Handling of Western Canadian Grain	37
Underwood, McLellan and Associates Limited	38
Transportaiton and Handling Section	38
INDIAN AND NORTHERN AFFAIRS	38
IOWA STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION	38
LAKEHEAD HARBOUR COMMISSION	38
MAPS	38
NORTHERN ALBERTA RAILWAYS	38
OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL, RAIL SERVICES PLANNING OFFICE, INTERSTATE COMMERCE COMMISSION	38
PAPERS	38 39
PRAIRIE RAIL ACTION COMMITTEE	39 40
THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA	40 41
THE PROVINCE OF MANITOBA	41 42
THE PROVINCE OF SASKATCHEWAN	42 43
ROADS AND TRANSPORTATION ASSOCIATION OF CANADA	43
ROYAL COMMISSION ON TRANSPORTATION	43
STATISTICS CANADA	43 44
SYNCRUDE CANADA LIMITED	44
TRANSPORT CANADA	44
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE	44
THE WESTERN ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITIES CONFERENCE	44
WESTERN TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COUNCIL	45
THE WINNIPEG COMMODITY EXCHANGE	45
OVERSIZE ITEMS	

AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS RESEARCH COUNCIL OF CANADA

Including Licensed Grain Dealers

Points: Crop Year 1964-65

1972

1974

1975

1976

1977

1975 1976

1977

1964 - 1965

1965 - 1966

Box 1

1. The Prairie Community System 1970 AGRICULTURE CANADA/CANADA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE Canadian Grain Commission/Board of Grain Commissioners of Canada Economics and Statistics Division/Statistics Division 2. Grain Cleaning in Canadian Elevators February 1971 3. Grain Deliveries at Prairie Points: Crop Year 1976-77 1978 4. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1964-65 As At August 1, 1964 1964 Including Licensed Grain Commission Merchants, Track Buyers of Grain and Grain Dealers, and a Summary of Grain Loading in Platforms in the Western Division 1965 5. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1965-66 As At August 1, 1965 Including Licensed Grain Commission Merchants, Track Buyers of Grain and Grain Dealers, and a Summary of Grain Loading in Platforms in the Western Division 6. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1966-67 As At August 1, 1966 1966 Including Licensed Grain Commission Merchants, Track Buyers of Grain and Grain Dealers, and a Summary of Grain Loading in Platforms in the Western Division 7. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1967-68 As At August 1, 1967 1967 Including Licensed Grain Commission Merchants. Track Buvers of Grain and Grain Dealers, and a Summary of Grain Loading in Platforms in the Western Division 8. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1968-69 As At August 1, 1968 1968 Including Licensed Grain Commission Merchants, Track Buyers of Grain and Grain Dealers, and a Summary of Grain Loading in Platforms in the Western Division 9. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1969-70 As At August 1, 1969 1969 Including Licensed Grain Commission Merchants, Track Buyers of Grain and Grain Dealers Box 2 10. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1970-71 As At August 1, 1970 1970 Including Licensed Grain Commission Merchants, Track Buyers of Grain and Grain Dealers 11. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1971-72 As At August 1, 1971 1971

12. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1972-73 As At August 1, 1972

13. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1974-75 As At August 1, 1974

14. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1975-76 As At August 1, 1975

15. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1976-77 As At August 1, 1976

16. Grain Elevators in Canada for Crop Year 1977-78 As At August 1, 1977

17. Interim Report on Grain Elevators in Canada As At January 1, 1975

18. Interim Report on Grain Elevators in Canada As At January 1, 1976 19. Interim Report on Grain Elevators in Canada As At January 1, 1977

20. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie

21. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie

	Points: Cron Voor 1065 66	
	Points: Crop Year 1965-66 22. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie	1966 – 1967
	Points: Crop Year 1966-67	1900 – 1907
	23. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie	1967 – 1968
	Points: Crop Year 1967-68 24. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie	1968 – 1969
	Points: Crop Year 1968-69	1900 – 1909
	25. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie	1969 – 1970
	Points: Crop Year 1969-70	
Box 3	26. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie Points: Crop Year 1970-71	1970 – 1971
	27. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie Points: Crop Year 1971-72	1971 – 1972
	28. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie	1972 – 1973
	Points: Crop Year 1972-73	
	29. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie Points: Crop Year 1973-74	1973 – 1974
	30. Summary of Country Elevator Receipts at Individual Prairie	1975 – 1976
	Points: Crop Year 1975-76	
	Economics Branch	
	31. Market Commentary: Animals and Animal Products	December 1976
	32. Market Commentary: Grains and Oil Seeds	December 1976
	33. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 1: The	n.d.
	Riverhurst Region of Saskatchewan	
	34. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 3: The	August 1969
	Rockglen Region of Saskatchewan	Navarahar 1000
	35. <u>Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 4</u> : <i>The Camrose – Vegreville Region of Alberta</i>	November 1969
	36. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 5: The	May 1971
	Weyburn Region of Saskatchewan	May 1071
	(includes 2 oversize items)	
	37. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 6: The	May 1971
	Killarney Region of Manitoba	
	38. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 7: The	November 1971
Box 4	Eston – Elrose Region of Saskatchewan 39. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 8: The	March 1972
DOX 4	Brandon – Neepawa Region of Manitoba	Maion 1972
	40. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 9: The	July 1972
	Cardston Region of Alberta	ou.,
	41. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 10: The	October 1972
	Rosthern Region of Saskatchewan	
	42. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 11: The	February 1973
	Tisdale Region of Saskatchewan	May 4070
	43. <u>Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 12</u> : <i>The Melfort – Wakaw Region of Saskatchewan</i>	May 1973
	44. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 13: The	June 1973
	Virden Region of Manitoba	odno roro
	45. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 14: The	September 1973
	Shellbrook – Turtleford Region of Saskatchewan	
	46. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 15: The	November 1974
	Biggar Region of Saskatchewan	March 4074
	47. <u>Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 16</u> : <i>The Bassana Region of Alberta</i>	March 1974
Box 5	48. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 17: <i>The</i>	June 1974
	Brooks Region of Alberta	200
	· ·	

	49. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 18: The	July 1974
	Stettler Region of Alberta 50. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 20: The	November 1974
	Kerrobert – Oyen Region of Saskatchewan and Alberta 51. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 21: The	March 1974
	Yorkton Region of Saskatchewan 52. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 22: The	June 1975
	Russell Region of Manitoba 53. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 23: The	August 1975
	Carman Region of Manitoba 54. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 24: The	September 1975
	Swift Current – Gravelbourg Region of Saskatchewan 55. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 25: The	October 1975
	Avonlea Region of Saskatchewan 56. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 26: The	November 1975
Box 6	Davidson Region of Saskatchewan 57. Prairie Regional Studies in Economic Geography No. 27: The	December 1975
	Riverhurst – Main Centre Region of Saskatchewan 58. A Research Program for Prairie Grain	February 1970
	ANNUAL REPORTS 59. The Annual Report of Canadian National Railways for the Year 1972	1972
	60. The Annual Report of Canadian National Railways for the Year 1973	1973
	61. The Annual Report of Canadian National Railways for the Year 1974	March 31, 1975
	62. Canadian Pacific Investments Limited Annual Report: 1974	1975
	63. Canadian Pacific Investments Limited Annual Report: 1975	1976
	64. Canadian Pacific Limited 1972 Annual Report	1973
	65. Canadian Pacific Limited 1974 Annual Report	1975
	66. Canadian Pacific Limited 1975 Annual Report	1976
	BRITISH COLUMBIA RAILWAY	
	67. Time Table 3: Taking Effect at 0001 Sunday November 23, 1975	1975
	CANADA GRAINS COUNCIL	
	68. An Assessment of Selected Studies in Grain Handling and Transportation 1/2	December 19, 1975
	69. An Assessment of Selected Studies in Grain Handling and Transportation 2/2	December 19, 1975
	70. Canadian Grains Industry Statistical Handbook 74	1974
	71. Canadian Grains Industry Statistical Handbook 76	1976
	Grain Handling and Transportation Commission	
Box 7	72. Grain Handling and Transportation Information Booklet: Area 7	December 1975
	73. Grain Handling and Transportation Information Booklet: Area 8	December 1975
	74. Grain Handling and Transportation Information Booklet: Area 10	December 1975
	75. Grain Handling and Transportation Information Booklet: Area 12	December 1975
	76. Grain Handling and Transportation Information Booklet: Area 17	December 1975
	Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 77. Grain Handling and Transportation Area Eleven Study 1/2	October 1975
	78. Grain Handling and Transportation Area Eleven Study 1/2 78. Grain Handling and Transportation Area Eleven Study 2/2	October 1975
	10. Grain Francising and Fransportation Alea Lieven Study 212	0000001 1870

	79. Grain Handling and Transportation: State of the Industry	1973
	80. Market for Specifications for Canadian Grains	April 1977
	81. Grain Handling and Transportation System in the Brandon Area	1974
	82. Supply and Demand Projections for Livestock and Feed Grains: Canada 1985	1976
	CANADIAN LIVESTOCK FEED BOARD	
	83. Annual Report: Crop Year 1971 – 1972	March 1973
	84. Annual Report: Crop Year 1973 – 1974	March 1975
	85. Annual Report: Crop Year 1974 – 1975	March 1976
	CANADIAN NATIONAL RAILWAYS	
	86. Revised Rehabilitation Costs on Grain Lines	n.d
	CANADIAN TRANSPORT COMMISSION	
	87. Annual Reports 1/7	1968
	88. Annual Reports 2/7	1969
Box 8	89. Annual Reports 3/7	1970
DOX 0	·	1970
	90. Annual Reports 4/7	1971
	91. Annual Reports 5/7	1972
	92. Annual Reports 6/7	1973
	93. Annual Reports 7/7	1974
	Economics and Social Analysis Branch	May 4070
	94. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data: Delivery Point and Subdivision Cross Reference Index	May 1976
	95. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 2: Branch Lines Southwest Manitoba	December 1975
	96. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 3: Branch Lines Northern Manitoba	February 1976
	97. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study	January 1976
	Area 4: Branch Lines West Central Manitoba 98. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study	September 1975
	Area 5: Branch Lines North Western Manitoba and North Eastern Saskatchewan	September 1975
	99. <u>Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study</u> Area 6: <i>Branch Lines South Eastern Saskatchewan</i>	September 1975
	100. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 7: Branch Lines East Central Saskatchewan	March 1976
	101. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 8: Branch Lines North Eastern Saskatchewan	December 1975
	102. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 9: Branch Lines South Western Saskatchewan	January 1976
	103. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 10: Branch Lines Central Saskatchewan	January 1976
	104. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 11: Branch Lines West Central Saskatchewan	February 1976
	105. <u>Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study</u> <u>Area 12</u> : <u>Branch Lines North Western Saskatchewan</u>	September 1975

	106. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 15: Branch Lines North Central Alberta	March 1976
	107. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 16: Branch Lines North Alberta (Excluding Peace River Area)	·
	108. Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Background Data Study Area 17: Branch Lines Peace River Area	November 1975
	Railway Transport Committee	
Box 9	109. Eastern Transcontinental Passenger-Train Hearings: Summary of Evidence	January 1978
	110. In the Matter of the Application of the Canadian National Millers association for a Reduction in Demurrage Charged Export Flour Shipped from Inland Points to Eastern Ports to the Level Applying on the 30 th Day of September, 1966 (includes 1 oversize item)	April 21, 1978
	111. In the Matter of Section 262 of the Railway Act, Chapter R – 2, Revised Statutes of Canada, 1970, Respecting Accommodation for Traffic to Be Furnished By Canadian Pacific Limited, in the Province of Saskatchewan	February 1977
	112. Preferred Plan for Western Transcontinental Passenger Train Service	April 1977
	113. Rail Rationalization Background Data, Branch Lines 1 to 7, Brandon Area: On Line Community Field Studies Supplement 1	January 1971
	114. Waybill Analysis: Carload All Rail Traffic 1/2	1971
	115. Waybill Analysis: Carload All Rail Traffic 2/2 Research Publications	1971
	116. Development Goals and Transport Problems and Public Policy with Particular Reference to Manitoba	June 1973
	117. An Exploratory Analysis of Transport Problems Relating to the Supply of Farm Machinery and Repair Parts to Prairie Farmers	May 1973
	118. The Influence of Truck – Rail Competition on Rate Patterns	June 1973
	119. Transportation and Industrial Development on Manitoba	May 1973
	120. Transportation and Prairie Communities	June 1973
Box 10	121. Transportation Problems Relating to Manufacturing Industry in the Calgary Area	May 1973
	122. [Submissions by the Honourable Leonard S. Evans on Behalf of the Province of Manitoba]	August 29, 1975
	Systems Analysis and Research Data Base Branch	
	123. Applications, Technology and Economics of Slurry Pipelining: Report 50	October 1972
	124. Slurry Pipeline Research Information Circular #1: Report 13	April 1971
	Traffic and Tariffs Branch	
	125. Reference Paper Number 1.1 – Commodity Flow Analysis: Canadian Carload All – Rail Traffic 1973	1974
	THE CANADIAN WHEAT BOARD	
	126. 1974-75: Seeded and Quota Acreage Statistics	November 22, 1974
	127. 1975-76: Seeded and Quota Acreage Statistics	November 14, 1975
	128. 1976-77: Seeded and Quota Acreage Statistics	November 14, 1976
	FEDERAL-PROVINCIAL COMMITTEE ON WESTERN TRANSPORTATION	
	129. Two Proposals for Rail Freight Pricing Assessment of Their	September 30, 1974

Prospective Impact – A Report to the Federal-Provincial Committee

on Western Transportation 1/2 September 30, 1974 130. Two Proposals for Rail Freight Pricing Assessment of Their Prospective Impact – A Report to the Federal-Provincial Committee on Western Transportation 2/2 GRAIN HANDLING AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 131. Alberta Government August 26, 1975 (includes 1 oversize item) 132. Alberta Transport 1/2 August 26, 1975 to August 30, 1976 (includes 1 oversize item) 133. Alberta Transport 2/2 November 3, 1975 to September 20, 1976 (includes 1 oversize item) Alberta Wheat Pool 134. An Analysis of Impacts of Possible Branch Line September 25, 1975 Abandonments Upon Grain Producers in Alberta Box 11 135. Alberta Wheat Pool Position on the Hall Commission January 25, 1978 Recommendation 136. Area 1 – General Information n.d. (includes 2 oversize items) 137. Area 2 - General Information n.d. (includes 2 oversize items) 138. Area 3 – General Information n.d. (includes 2 oversize items) 139. Area 4 – General Information n.d. (includes 2 oversize items) 140. Area 5 – General Information n.d. (includes 2 oversize items) Canadian National Railways, Canadian Pacific Rail 141. The Alberta Central – Brazeau Subdivisions Area of Alberta: An **April 1976** Examination of the Present and Options for the Future Rail Transportation in the Area 142. The Eston/Elrose Area of Saskatchewan: An Examination of the April 1976 Present and Options for the Future Rail Transportation in the Area 143. Examination of the Rail Transportation of Grain to Churchill, Manitoba August 1976 144. The Interlake Area of Manitoba: An Examination of the Present and February 1976 Options for the Future Rail Transportation in the Area 145. Railway Grain Rates: A Source Book The Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail 146. Alberta Wheat Pool, Manitoba Wheat Pool Elevators and April 19 – May 1, 1976 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Canadian National Railways, Canadian Pacific Rail 147. Appendix CP Volume III: CP Rails Submission: Submission to April 19, 1976 the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail 1/2 148. Appendix CP Volume III: CP Rails Submission: Submission to the April 19, 1976 Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail 2/2 149. Appendix to R – 1: The Commission on the Costs of Transporting April 19, 1976 Grain by Rail 1/2 150. Appendix to R-1: The Commission on the Costs of Transporting April 19, 1976 Grain by Rail 2/2 Box 12 151. R – 1, Volume I – Summary Statement of the Railways Canadian April 19, 1976 National and Canadian Pacific Rail: Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail 152. R – 2: Memorandum on Constant Costs: Submission to the April 19, 1976

Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail

	153. R – 3: Memorandum on the Cost of Common Equity Capital to Canadian Pacific Limited: Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail	April 19, 1976
	154. R – 4: Memorandum on Capital Costs: Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail	April 19, 1976
	155. Volume I – CNR 1974: Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail 1/2	April 19, 1976
	156. Volume I – CNR 1974: Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail 2/2	April 19, 1976
	157. Volume II – CP Rail 1974: Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail	e April 19, 1976
	Canadian National Railways, Northern Alberta Railways	
	158. Appendix to R – 1: The Commission on the Costs of Transportin Grain by Rail	g April 19, 1976
	159. Volume III – Northern Alberta Railways 1974: Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail National Farmers Union	April 19, 1976
	160. Submission to the Commission on the Costs of Transporting Grain by Rail	April 19, 1976
	The Commission on Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation	al
	161. [Statement of Purpose and Powers]	n.d.
	162. Community Impact of Railline Abandonment, 1975 – 1976: Summary Report	November 7, 1977
	Department of Economics – University of Manitoba	
	163. The Grain Handling and Transportation Commission: A Critical Evaluation	1977
	The Energy Conservation Study Group to the Public Advisory Committee on the Environment to the Environment Conservation Authority 164. <i>Brief on Rail-Line Abandonment</i>	1975
Box 13	165. Government of Saskatchewan in Camera Submission to Grain Handling	
BOX 10	and Transportation Commission (includes 1 oversize item)	ounc 0, 1070
	166. Manitoba Regional Data Book 1/2	n.d.
	167. Manitoba Regional Data Book 2/2	n.d.
	Mossbank Hearing	
	168. Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 30, 1976
	The Municipal Road Assistance Authority	
	169. A Study of Effects of Railway Abandonment On Rural Road Needs in the Rockglen – Kildeer Area	September 18, 1975
	Peace Agra Co-operative Limited and Peace Agra Commodities Limited	
	170. A New Generation Concept for Crop Handling Stations and Transportation System PMLP Consultants Limited	n.d.
		22 – April 30, 1976
	Transloading Facilities Region 1 – Emerson Hearing	
	172. 01.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 1, 1976
	173. 01.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevators Facilities	March 1, 1976
	174. 01.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 1, 1976
	175. 01.503.13 Rural Municipality of Franklin	March 1, 1976
	176. 01.503.14 Mr. Jake Epp, MP (Provencher, Manitoba)	March 1, 1976

	177. 01.503.15 Local Government District of Stuartburn	March 1, 1976
	Region 2 – Alida Hearing	
	178. 02.501 [Correspondence]	January 9 – February 25, 1976
	179. 02.502 [Schedules]	March 15, 1976
	180. 02.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 15, 1976
	181. 02.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 15, 1976
	182. 02.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 15, 1976
	183. 02.503.86 The Alida Wheat Pool Committee	March 15, 1976
	184. 02.503.87 Village of Alida	March 15, 1976
	185. 02.503.88 Rural Municipality of Reciprocity 32	March 15, 1976
	186. 02.503.89 Newton Reed	March 15, 1976
	187. 02.503.90 Village of Storthoaks, Rural Municipality of St	
	188. 02.503.91 Fertile Wheat Pool Committee	March 15, 1976
	189. 02.503.92 National Farmers Union	March 15, 1976
	Region 2 – Carman Hearing	
	190. 02.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 2, 1976
Box 14	191. 02.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 2, 1976
	192. 02.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	January, 1976
	193. 02.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 2, 1976
	194. 02.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 2, 1976
	195. 02.503.35 Branch Lines Association, Local Branch (Car	man, March 2, 1976
	MacDonald, Roland)	Marah 2 4076
	196. 02.503.36 Manitoba Pool Elevator S.D. 203 (Sanford, B Sperling and Homeward) [with Questions and Answers up	
	02.503.39]	
	197. 02.503.37 Brunkild Pool Elevator Association	March 2, 1976
	198. 02.503.38 Jordand Pool Elevator Association	March 2, 1976
	199. 02.503.39 Graysville Pool Committee	February 25 – March 2, 1976
	200. 02.503.40 Jack Murta, MP (Lisgar, Manitoba)	March 2, 1976
	201. 02.503.41 Carman Chamber of Commerce	March 2, 1976
	202. 02.503.42 Mr. Ivan Brown	February 21 – March 2, 1976
	203. 02.503.43 Mr. Gaultier	March 2, 1976
	204. 02.503.44 Sandy's Farm Service	February 2, March 2, 1976
	205. 02.503.45 Brunkild Recreation Centre	March 2, 1976
	206. 02.503.46 Donald S. Chase	March 2, 1976
	207. 02.503.47 William Chase	March 2, 1976
	208. 02.503.48 The Town of Carman	March 2, 1976
	209. 02.503.51 Lowe Farm Pool Locals	March 2, 1976
	Region 2 – Minto Hearing	
	210. 20.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 4, 1976
	211. 20.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	March 4, 1976
	212. 20.503.05.01 Manitoba Pool Elevator Associations	March 4, 1976
	213. 20.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 4, 1976
	214. 20.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 4, 1976
	215. 20.503.52 Walter Pitura	March 2, 1976
	216. 20.503.69 Hartney Pool Elevator Association	March 4, 1976
	217. 20.503.70 Elgin Pool Local	March 4, 1976
	218. 20.503.72 Margaret Pool Local	March 4, 1976
	219. 20.503.73 Ninga Co-operative Elevator Association	March 4, 1976

	220. 20.503.74 Dunrea Co-operative Elevator Association	March 4, 1976
	221. 20.503.75 Minto Pool Elevator Brief	March 4, 1976
	222. 20.503.76 Subdistrict Council 301 Manitoba Pool Elevator	March 4, 1976
	223. 20.503.77 Rural Municipalities of Whitewater, Riverside, Morton	March 4, 1976
	224. 20.503.78 Rural Municipality of Morton	March 4, 1976
	225, 20,503,79 Town of Boissevain	March 4, 1976
	226. 20.503.80 Manitoba Branch Line Association – Local, Rural Municipalities of Riverside, Whitewater, and Cameron	March 4, 1976
	227. 20.503.81 The Pelican Lake Agriculture Society	March 4, 1976
	228. 20.503.82 Mr. Ken Sparrow	March 4, 1976
	229. 20.503.83 Mr. Glen Spratt	March 4, 1976
	230. 20.503.84 Rural Municipality of Riverside	March 4, 1976
	231. 20.503.85 Robert H. Patton	March 4, 1976
	Region 2 – Pilot Mound	
	232. 02.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 23, 1976
	233. 02.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 23, 1976
	234. 02.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	March 23, 1976
	235. 02.503.93 Douglas Brown	March 23, 1976
	236. 02.503.94 Louise Consumers Co-operative	March 23, 1976
	237. 02.503.95 Rural Municipality of Roblin [with Question and	March 23, 1976
	Answers from Argyle and Lowe]	
	238. 02.503.96 Rural Municipalities of Pembina and Louise	March 23, 1976
	239. 02.503.97 Rural Municipality of Argyle	March 23, 1976
	240. 02.503.98 Honourable Jack Murta, MP	March 23, 1976
	241. 02.503.99 Manitoba Pool Elevator Association of Glenora and Neelin	March 23, 1976
	242. 02.503.100 Snowflake and Purves Pool Local	March 23, 1976
	243. 02.503.101 Neelin Pool Local	March 23, 1976
	244. 02.503.102 Glenora Pool Elevator Association	March 23, 1976
	245. 02.503.105 Doug Brown	March 23, 1976
	246. 02.503.106 Purves Ladies	March 23, 1976
	247. 02.503.107 Alex Williams	March 23, 1976
	Region 2 – Reston Hearing	
	248. 02.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 6, 1976
	249. 02.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	January 6, 1976
	250. 02.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 6, 1976
	251. 02.503.08 Parrish and Heimbecker, Limited	January 21, 1976
	252. 02.503.26 Reston Association of Manitoba Pool Elevators	January 6, 1976
	253. 02.503.27 Pipestone Pool Local	January 2, 1976
	254. 02.503.28 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	January 6, 1976
	255. 02.503.29 Rural Municipality of Albert	January 6, 1976
Box 15	256. 02.503.30 Reston and District Chamber of Commerce	N.D,
	257. 02.503.31 Sinclair Pool Elevator Association	January 6, 1976
	258. 02.503.32 The Tilston Pool Elevator Association	January 6, 1976
	259. [02.503.33] Rural Municipality of Edward	June 23, 1976
	260. 02.503.34 National Farmers Union Locals 651and 653	January 6, 1976
	Region 2 – Somerset Hearing	-
	261. 02.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 3, 1976
	262. 02.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	March 3, 1976

263. 02.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 3, 1976
264. 02.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 3, 1976
265. 02.503.54 Manitoba pool Elevator, Somerset Local	March 3, 1976
266. 02.503.55 Baldur Pool Local	March 3, 1976
267. 02.503.56 Rural Municipality of Thompson [with Question and	March 3, 1976
Answers from Thompson, Argyle, Roland, Lorne, and Strathcoma]	March 2 1076
268. 02.503.57 Rural Municipality Argyle	March 3, 1976
269. 02.503.58 Rural Municipality Roland	March 3, 1976
270. [02.503.59] Rural Municipality Lorne	March 3, 1976
271. 02.503.60 Rural Municipality Strathcoma	March 3, 1976
272. 02.503.61 Village of Somerset and Branch Line association of Manitoba	March 3, 1976
273. 02.503. 62 Merchants and Residents of Balder	March 3, 1976
274. 02.503.63 National Farmers Union District 2 Februar	y 21 – March 3, 1976
275. 02.503.64 Citizens of the District of Notre Dame De Lourdes	March 3, 1976
276. 02.503.65 Roger H. Poiron	March 3, 1976
277. 02.503.66 Miami – Thompson Development Corporation	March 3, 1976
278. 02.503.67 Jack Murta, MP	March 2, 1976
279. 02.503.68 The Mariapolis and District Chamber of Commerce	March 3, 1976
Region 2 – Somerset Regional Hearing	
280. [02.700.02 Correspondence]	May 14 – 17, 1976
281. Manitoba Branch Line Association – Local Rural Municipalities of	June 2, 1976
Riverside, Whitewater, Cameron, and the Town of Hartney	04.10 2, 1070
Region 2 – Waskada Hearing	
282. 02.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 5, 1976
283. 02.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	January 5, 1976
284. 02.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	January 5, 1976
285. 02.503.13 Waskada Co-operative Elevators	January 5, 1976
286. 02.503.14 The Goodlands Local of Manitoba Pool Elevators	January 5, 1976
287. 02.503.15 Dalny Local of Manitoba Pool Elevators	January 5, 1976
288. 02.503.16 Lyleton Pool Local	January 5, 1976
289. 02.503.17 Rural Municipalities of Edward, Arthur and Brenda	January 5, 1976
290. 02.503.18 The Village of Waskada	January 5, 1976
291. 02.503.19 The Ladies of Hernefield Guild	January 5, 1976
292. 02.503.20 Waskada Women's Institute	January 5, 1976
293. 02.503.21 Celoraine Consumers Co-operative	January 5, 1976
294. 02.503.22 Waskada Lions Club	January 5, 1976
295. 02.503.23 Murray Lee and Family	January 5, 1976
296. 02.503.23 Multay Lee and Family 296. 02.503.24 Arthur, Edward, Brenda, Waskada Local of the Branch	January 5, 1976
Line Association of Manitoba	January 5, 1976
297. 02.503.25 The Town Council of the Village of Lyleton	n.d.
Region 3 – Arborg Hearing	
298. 03.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 25, 1976
(includes 1 oversize item)	maron 20, 1070
299. 03.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 24 - 25, 1976
300. 03.503.22 Gimli Area Development Board	March 25- 26, 1976
301. 03.503.23 Rural Municipality of Bifrost	March 25, 1976
302. 03.503.24 Village of Arborg	March 25, 1976
303. 03.503.25 Honourable Bill Uruski, MLA	March 25, 1976
304. 03.503.26 Interlake Development Corporation Incorporated	March 25, 1976
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	,

	305. 03.503.27 Vidir Ladies Aid	March 25, 1976
	306. 03.503.28 Arborg Collegiate Institute	March 25, 1976
	307. 03.503.29 Kinsmen Club of Arborg	March 25, 1976
	308. 03.503.30 Bifrost Area Development Board	March 25, 1976
	309. 03.503.31 Arborg Pool Local	March 25, 1976
	Region 3 – Fisher Branch Hearing	Water 25, 1576
	310. 03.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 15, 1976
	(includes 1 oversize item)	dandary 10, 1010
	311. 03.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 26, 1976
	312. 03.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevators	March 26, 1976
	313. 03.503.32 The Council Members of the Local Government District of Fisher Branch	March 26, 1976
	314. 03.503.33 Interlake Development Corporation Incorporated	March 26, 1976
	315. 03.503.34 Peguis and Fisher River Reserves	March 26, 1976
	316. 03.503.35 Harwill District	March 26, 1976
	317. 03.503.36 Broad Valley – Fisher Branch Pool Committee	March 26, 1976
	318. 03.503.37 National Farmers Union 512	March 26, 1976
	319. 03.503.38 Fisher Area Development Board	March 26, 1976
	320. 03.503.39 The Community of Dallas – Red Rose – Florence	March 26, 1976
	Wilson	March 20, 1970
	321. 03.503.40 Fisher Branch Women's Institute	March 26, 1976
Box 16	322. 03.503.41 Fisher Branch Chamber of Commerce	March 26, 1976
	323. 03.503.42 Peter P. Masniuk, MP	March 26, 1976
	324. 03.503.43 Fisher Branch Farm Management Group 1975 – 1976	March 26, 1976
	325. 03.503.44 Lakeshore School Division	March 26, 1976
	326. 03.503.45 Community of Dallas – Red Rose	March 26, 1976
	327. 03.503.46 Bill Uruski, MLA	March 26, 1976
	328. 03.503.47 Mr. C. Barrett	March 26, 1976
	329. 03.503.48 Mr. Joe Skibinski	March 26, 1976
	Region 3 – Stonewall Regional Hearing	
	330. [03.700.04.02] Canadian National Regional Submission	June 1976
	331. Magnus Anderson	June 11, 1976
	332. Stonewall and District Chamber of Commerce	June 21, 1976
	Region 3 – Teulon Hearing	
	333. 03.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 24, 1976
	334. 03.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	March 24, 1976
	335. 03.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 24 – 25, 1976
	336. 03.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 16 - 24, 1976
	337. 03.503.13 Teulon Pool Local	March 24, 1976
	338. 03.503.14 Stonewall Pool Local	March 24, 1976
	339. 03.503.15 The Kinsmen Club of Teulon	March 24, 1976
	340. 03.503.16 Interlake Development Corporation Incorporated	March 24, 1976
	341. 03.503.17 The Teulon District Agricultural Society	March 24, 1976
	342. 03.503.18 The Village of Teulon	March 24, 1976
	343. 03.503.19 Manitoba's Central Interlake Area Development Board	March 24, 1976
	344. 03.503.20 Teulon and District Chamber of Commerce	March 24, 1976
	345. 03.503.21 Rural Municipality of Rockwood	March 24, 1976
	Region 4 – Hamiota Hearing	
	346. 04.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 8 – 9, 1976

	347. 04.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 8 – 9, 1976
	348. 04.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	January 8 – 9, 1976
	349. [04.503.05.01] Manitoba Pool Elevator at McConnell, Cardale,	January 8 – 9, 1976
	Moline, Decker, Isabella and Beulah	oundary 5 0, 1010
	350. [04.503.05.02] Manitoba Pool Elevator at Forrest, Rapid City, Hamiota, Crandall, and Miniota	January 8 – 9, 1976
	351. 04.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 8 – 9, 1976
	352. 04.503.21 Village of Hamiota	January 8 – 9, 1976
	353. 04.503.22 Rural Municipality of Blanshard	January 8 – 9, 1976
	354. 04.503.23 Rural Municipality of Miniota	January 8 – 9, 1976
	355. [04.503.24] Mr. John Ashcroft	January 8 – 9, 1976
	356. 04.503.25 Rural Municipality of Hamiota	January 8 – 9, 1976
	357. 04.506.26 The Hamiota District Health Centre	January 8 – 9, 1976
	358. 04.503.27 Hallboro – Beulah Branch Line Association	January 8 – 9, 1976
	359. 04.503.28 Issabella Cooperative Elevator Association	January 8 – 9, 1976
	360. 04.503.29 National Farmers Union	January 8 – 9, 1976
	361. 04.503.30 Moline 4H Club	January 8 – 9, 1976
	362. 04.503.31 Frank Bollman – Moline Branch of Hamiota Co-operative	January 8 – 9, 1976
	363. 04.503.32 Decker United Church Ladies	January 8 – 9, 1976
	364. 04.503.33 Cardale United Church Women and Women's	January 8 – 9, 1976
	Institute	, i i, i i
	365. 04.503.34 Beulah Co-operative Elevator Association	January 8 – 9, 1976
	366. 04.503.35 Women's Institute and the United Church Women	January 8 – 9, 1976
	367. 04.503.36 The Cardale Business People	January 8 – 9, 1976
	368. [04.503.37] Larry Shaw, Member of the Board of Directors of Hamiota Co-operative	January 8 – 9, 1976
	369. 04.503.38 Beulah Women's Institute	January 8 – 9, 1976
	370. 04.503.39 Rolling Dale Association and Rolling Dale Workshop	January 8 – 9, 1976
	371. 04.503.40 Tony Riley	January 8 – 9, 1976
	Region 4 – Kenton Hearing	, ,
	372. 04.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail (includes 1 oversize item)	January 7, 1976
	373. 04.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator	January 7, 1976
	374. [04.503.05.01] Kenton Local Pool Elevator Board	December 23, 1975
	375. [04.503.05.02] Bradwardine Co-operative Elevator Association	January 7, 1976
	376. [04.503.05.03] Lenore Pool Elevator Local Committee	January 7, 1976
	377. 04.503.13 Morris McGregor, MLA (Virden, Manitoba)	January 7, 1976
	378. 04.503.14 Lenore Branch Line Association and Village of Lenore	January 7, 1976
	379. 04.503.15 Rural Municipality of Daly	January 7, 1976
	380. 04.503.16 Rural Municipality of Woodworth	January 7, 1976
	381. 04.503.17 Trustees of Birdtail River School Division	January 7, 1976
	382. 04.503.18 Kenton and District Chamber of December 15, 19 Commerce	75 – January 7, 1976
	383. 04.503.19 Don Balding	January 7, 1976
	384. 04.503.20 Mr. Bert Strange	January 7, 1976
	Region 4 – Neepawa Hearing	January 1, 1010
	385. 04.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 8 – 9, 1976
Box 17	386. 04.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 8 – 9, 1976
_ · · · ·	387. 04.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	March 8 – 9, 1976
		3, 1010

388. 04.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 8 – 9, 1976
389. 04.503.71 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 8 – 9, 1976
390. 04.503.72 Kelwood Riding Mounted United Grain Growers	March 8 – 9, 1976
Elevator	Maron o o, roro
391. 04.503.73 Rural Municipality of Rosedale	March 8 - 9, 1976
392. 04.503.74 Village of Erickson	March 8 – 9, 1976
393. 04.503.75 Mr. and Mrs. R. B. Lowry	March 8 – 9, 1976
394. 04.503.76 Brookdale United Grain Growers Local 181	March 8 – 9, 1976
395. 04.503.77 The Moore Park Co-operative Elevator Association	March 9, 1976
396. 04.503.78 Mentmore Pool Local	March 8 – 9, 1976
397. 04.503.79 Rural Municipality of Odanah	March 8 – 9, 1976
398. 04.503.80 Rural Municipality of North Cypress	March 9, 1976
399. 04.503.81 Rural Municipality of Langfred	March 9, 1976
400. 04.503.90 Mr. Lyle Ross	March 8 – 9, 1976
401. 04.503.91 Springhill, Clanwilliam, Erickson Pool Local	March 8 – 9, 1976
Region 4 – Neepawa Regional Hearing	
402. [07.700.04.02] Canadian National Regional Submission	June 22, 1976
403. Allan C. Embury	August 18, 1976
404. Neepawa – McCreary Branch Line Association	August 23, 1976
405. Rural Municipality of Odanah	June 14, 1976
Region 4 – Oakburn Hearing	
406. 04.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	February 12 – 13, 1976
407. 04.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 12 – 13, 1976
408. 04.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	February 10 – 13, 1976
409. 04.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 12 – 13, 1976
410. 04.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	February 12 – 13, 1976
411. 04.503.41 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 12 – 13, 1976
412. 04.503.42 Cargill Grain Company Limited	February 12 – 13, 1976
413. 04.503.43 Elphinstone and Sandy Lake Local Committees	February 12 – 13, 1976
of Subdistrict 506 of Manitoba Pool Elevators	
414. 04.503.44 The Angusville Pool Local	February 12 – 13, 1976
415. 04.503.45 Oakburn Pool Elevator Committee	February 12 – 13, 1976
416. 04.503.46 Rossburn Pool Local 139	February 12 – 13, 1976
417. 04.503.47 Russel Pool Local Committee	February 12 – 13, 1976
418. 04.503.48 Silverton Pool Elevator's Local Board and the	February 12 – 13, 1976
Silverton Community 419. 04.503.49 Pool Subdistrict Council 704	February 12 – 13, 1976
420. 04.503.50 Mila M. Schwaluk	February 12 – 13, 1976
421. 04.503.51 National Farmer Union District 6 and Local 525	February 12 – 13, 1976
421: 04:503.51 National Parmer Official District of and Local 323 422. [04.503.52] Park and Regional Development Incorporated	February 12 – 13, 1976
423. 04.503.53 Rural Municipality of Shoal Lake	February 12 – 13, 1976
424. 04.503.54 Rural Municipality of Harrison	February 12 – 13, 1976
425. 04.503.55 Rural Municipality of Clanwilliam	February 12 – 13, 1976
426. 04.503.56 Rural Municipality of Silver Creek	February 12 – 13, 1976
427. 04.503.56 Rural Municipality of Rossburn	February 12 – 13, 1976
428. 04.503.58 Parkway Co-operative Limit	February 12 – 13, 1976
429. 04.503.59 Parkway Co-operative Limit	February 12 – 13, 1976
430. 04.503.60 John M. Nowosad	February 12 – 13, 1976
431. 04.503.61 E. W. Hart	February 12 – 13, 1976
70 1. 07.000.01 L. W. Hall	1 Columny 12 - 13, 1970

	February 12 – 13, 1976
·	February 12 – 13, 1976
434. 04.503.64 Mr. John Mitchell, Reeve, Rural Municipality of Rossburn	February 12 – 13, 1976
435. 04.503.65 Elphinstone Rail Line Abandonment Local	February 12 – 13, 1976
436. 04.503.66 Council of the Village of Rossburn	February 12 – 13, 1976
437. 04.503.67 Rural Municipalities of Bouton and Shellmouth	February 12 – 13, 1976
438. 04.503.68 Cracknell – Inglis Branch Line Association	February 12 – 13, 1976
Behalf of Pelly Trail School Division	February 12 – 13, 1976
·	February 12 – 13, 1976
Region 4 – Portage la Prairie Hearing	
441. 04.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 10, 1976
442. 04.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	March 10, 1976
443. 04.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 10, 1976
Box 18 444. 04.503.82 Central Plains and the Rural Municipalities of Portage Prairie, Westborne, and Lakeview and the Local Government Dis	
Area 445. 04.503.83 Helston Pool Local	March 10, 1976
446. 04.503.84 Edwin Pool Association	March 10, 1976
447. 04.503.85 Brandon Junction, Portage Branch Line Association	March 10, 1976
448. 04.503.86 The Local Government District of Alonsa, Manitoba	March 10, 1976
449. 04.503.87 Oakland, Longburn, Langruth, and Amaranth Pool Lo	
450. 04.503.88 Portage – Brandon Branch Line Association	March 10, 1976
451. 04.503.89 Clarence Patterson	March 10, 1976
Region 5 – Dauphin Hearing	March 10, 1070
452. 05.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 4, 1976
453. 05.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 5, 1976
454. 05.503.14 Honourable Peter Burtmak, MLA (Dauphin)	February 4, 1976
455. 05.503.16 Fork River Pool Local	February 4, 1976
456. 05.503.17 Ethelbert Pool Local	February 4, 1976
457. 05.503.19 Cargill Grain Company Limited	February 4, 1976
458. [05.503.20] Rural Municipality of Dauphin	February 4, 1976
459. 05.503.21 Rural Municipality of Ste. Rose and the Village of	February 4, 1976
Ste. Rose du Lac	1 Coldary 4, 1070
460. 05.503.22 Rural Municipality of Mossey River	February 4, 1976
461. 05.503.23 National Farmers Union	February 4, 1976
462. 05.503.24 Rural Municipality of Ethelbert	February 4, 1976
463. 05.503.25 Dr. Gordon Ritchie, MP	February 4, 1976
464. 05.503.26 Canadian Brotherhood of Railway Transport and General Workers Local 45	February 4, 1976
465. 05.503.27 Jack Mitchell	February 4, 1976
466. 05.503.29 Parkland Regional Development Incorporated	February 4, 1976
467. 05.503.30 Rural Municipality of Lawrence	February 4, 1976
Region 5 – Kelvington Hearing	
468. 05.501 [Correspondence]	March 22 -31, 1976
469. 05.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 6, 1976
470. 05.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 6, 1976
471. 05.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	n.d.
472. 05.503.79 Ole Hanson	n.d.

	473. 05.503.80 Preeceville Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Committee	n.d.
	474. 05.503.81 Westend Unit Council	n.d.
	475. 05.503.82 Kelvington and District Chamber of Commerce	n.d.
	476. 05.503.83 Agriculture Extension District Board 42	April 6, 1976
	477. 05.503.84 Rural Municipality of Kelvington 366	n.d.
	478. 05.503.85 National Farmers Union Local 366	n.d.
	479. 05.503.86 Adolph Matsalla, MLA (Canora) Ja	nuary 22 – April 6, 1976
	480. 05.503.87 Kelvington Lintlaw United Church	n.d.
	481. 05.503.88 The Lintlaw Wheat Pool Committee, The Councils o the Village of Lintlaw, Rural Municipality of Hazel Dell 335, Lintla	•
	and District Chamber of Commerce 482. [05.503.89] Senior Citizens Club of Kelvington	March 25 – 26, 1976
	Region 5 – Norquay Hearing	Walcii 25 – 20, 1970
	483. [05.502 Schedule]	February 6, 1976
	484. 05.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 6, 1976
	485. 05.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	•
		February 6, 1976
	486. 05.503.30 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 6, 1976
	487. 05.503.51 Rural Municipality of St. Philips 301	February 6, 1976
	488. 05.503.53 The Norquay Mayor, Town Council and Chamber of Commerce	February 6, 1976
	489. 05.503.58 The Norquay Wheat Pool Committee	February 6, 1976
	490. 05.503.60 Norquay Livestock Shipping Co-operative	February 6, 1976
	491. 05.503.61 Rural Municipality of Clayton 333 [with Questions	February 6, 1976
	and Answers up to 05.503.64]	Eabruary 6 1076
	492. 05.503.64 Rural Municipality of Keys 503	February 6, 1976
	493. 05.503.66 Council Board of Hyas 494. 05.503.67 Village of Stenen Supported by United Grain	January 10 -22, 1976 February 6, 1976
	Growers Local Committee	rebluary 0, 1970
	495. 05.503.68 Village of Pelly	February 6, 1976
	496. 05.503.70 Leonard Larson, MLA	February 6, 1976
	497. 05.503.72 Vern and Burt Lozinsky – Texaco Service	February 6, 1976
	Region 5 – Porcupine Plain Hearing	
	498. 05.503.02 Canadian National Hearing	February 10, 1976
	499. 05.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	February 10, 1976
	500. 05.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 10, 1976
Box 19	501. [05.503.50] Chelan Subdivision	February 10, 1976
DOX 10	Region 5 – Swan River Hearing	1 001 001 10, 1010
	502. [05.502 Schedule]	February 5, 1976
	503. 05.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 5, 1976
	504. 05.503.05 Manitoba Pool Elevator Facilities	February 5, 1976
	505. 05.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 5, 1976
	506. 05.503.31 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 5, 1976
	507. 05.503.32 Kenville Pool Elevator	February 5, 1976
	508. 05.503.33 Minitonas Pool Local	February 5, 1976
	509. 05.503.34 Durban Pool Elevator	February 5, 1976
	510. 05.503.35 Benito Pool Local	February 5, 1976
	511. 05.503.37 Cargill Grain Company Limited	February 5, 1976
	511. 05.503.37 Cargiii Grain Company Limited 512. 05.503.38 Benito Local of United Grain Growers 247	February 5, 1976
	512. 05.503.38 Bernito Local of Office Grain Growers 247 513. 05.503.39 Rural Municipality of Minitonas	February 5, 1976
	514. 05.503.40 Village of Minitonas	February 5, 1976
	OTT. 00.000.70 VIIIayo OT WIIIIIIOHAS	i editidity 3, 1970

515. 05.503.41 The Mayor and Council of the Village of Benito	February 5, 1976
516. 05.503.42 Rural Municipality of Swan River	February 5, 1976
517. 05.503.43 Town of Swan River	February 5, 1976
518. 05.503.44 The Swan River Chamber of Commerce	February 5, 1976
519. 05.503.44 The Swarr River Chamber of Commerce	•
	February 5, 1976
520. 05.503.46 National Farmers Union Locals 520 and 521	February 5, 1976
521. [05.503.48] Spruce Products Limited	February 5, 1976
522. 05.503.49 Swan Valley Co-operative Livestock Shipping	February 5, 1976
Association Region 5 – Zenon Park Hearing	
523. 05.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 11, 1976
523. 05.503.02 Canadian National Railways 524. 05.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	
	February 11, 1976
525. 05.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 11, 1976
526. [05.503.73] Monseigneur Ulinski	February 11, 1976
527. [05.503.74] Mr. Colber, MLA	February 11, 1976
528. [05.503.75] Town of Tisdale	February 11 – 12, 1976
529. 05.503.76 Arborfield Wheat Pool Committee and Zenon Park	February 11, 1976
Wheat Pool Committee	Fobruary 11, 1076
530. 05.503.77 Arborfield and District Board of Trade	February 11, 1976
531. 05.503.78 Parkland Alfalfa Prodicers Limited	February 11, 1976
Region 6 – Assiniboia Hearing	Falamana Marah 4070
532. [06.501 Correspondence]	February – March 1976
<u>-</u>	February – March 1976
534. 06.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 10, 1976
(includes 1 oversize item) 535. 06.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 10, 1976
536. 06.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 10, 1976
537. 06.503.26 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	March 10, 1976
538. 06.503.27 Railway Retention Committee for Districts Horizon, Viceroy, Verwood, and Readlyn	March 10, 1976
539. 06.503.28 Verwood Delivery	March 10, 1976
540, 06,503,29 Residents of the Verwood Area	March 10, 1976
541. 06.503.30 Viceroy Railway Retention Committee	March 10, 1976
	ary 27 – March 10, 1976
Limited	ary 27 – Wardin 10, 1070
543. 06.503.32 Ormiston Wheat Pool Committee	March 10, 1976
544. 06.503.33 Crane Valley Wheat Pool Committee	March 10, 1976
545. 06.503.34 Cardross Wheat Pool Local	March 10, 1976
546. 06.503.35 The Communities of Ormiston, Crane Valley and	March 10, 1976
Cardross	
547. 06.503.36 Imperial Oil Limited	March 10, 1976
548. 06.503.37 Rural Municipality of Excel 71	March 10, 1976
549. 06.503.38 Crane Valley 4H Multiple Club and 4H Home Craft (Club March 10, 1976
550. 06.503.39 Rural Municipality of Terrell 107	March 10, 1976
551. 06.503.40 Kinsmen Club of Oro Lake	March 10, 1976
552. 06.503.41 Rural Municipality of Key West 70, including the	March 10, 1976
Hamlet of Glasvievin	,
553. 06.503.42 Town of Assiniboia	March 10, 1976
554. 06.503.114 David Long, MLA	
555. 06.503.117 Mr. Roy Dahlman	March 10, 1976

	556. [06.503.118] K. C. Istrati	March 10, 1976
	Region 6 – Avonlea Hearing	
	557. 06.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 20, 1976
	558. 06.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 20, 1976
	559. 06.503.105 Rural Municipality of Elmsthorpe 100	January 2 – April 20, 1976
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	March 11 – April 20, 1976
	Dummer, and Parry	, , , , ,
	561. 06.503.107 A. P. Green Refractors (Canada) Limited	March 2 – April 20, 1976
	562. 06.503.108 The Village of Avonlea	April 20, 1976
	563. 06.503.109 Briercrest and Community Area	April 20, 1976
	564. 06.503.110 Mr. L. Feisel	April 20, 1976
Box 20	565. 06.503.111 The Avonlea Wheat Pool Committee	March 4 – April 20, 1976
	566. 06.503.112 Avonlea Chamber of the Palliser Wheat Growers	April 20, 1976
	Association	, , , , ,
	567. 06.503.113 Eric McRorie	April 20, 1976
	568. 06.503.114 David Lang	April 20, 1976
	569. 06.503.116 Avonlea Mineral Industries Limited	February – March, 1976
	Region 6 – Kipling Hearing	,
	570. 06.501 [Schedules]	March 18 – 19, 1976
		1975 – October 25, 1976
	572. 06.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 18 – 19, 1976
	573. 06.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 18 – 19, 1976
	574. 06.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 18 – 19, 1976
	575. 06.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 18 – 19, 1976
	576. 06.503.43 The Retention Committee of the Peebles – Handsworth Line	March 18 – 19, 1976
	577. 06.503.44 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Delegates	March 18 – 19, 1976
	578. 06.503.45 Vibank Wheat Pool Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	579. 06.503.46 Wolseley Grain and Meat Producers	March 18 – 19, 1976
	580. 06.503.47 Odesse Wheat Pool	March 18 – 19, 1976
	581. 06.503.48 Grenfell	March 18 – 19, 1976
	582. 06.503.49 Dalzell and Peebles Wheat Pool Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	583. 06.503.50 Langbank Wheat Pool Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	584. 06.503.51 Rocanville Wheat Pool Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	585. 06.503.52 Flemming Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	586. 06.503.53 Kelso Wheat Pool Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	587. 06.503.54 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Vandura Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	588. 06.503.55 Wheat Pool Committee of Fairlight	March 18 – 19, 1976
	589. 06.503.56 Rural Municipality of Montmarte 126	March 18 – 19, 1976
	590. 06.503.57 Village of Kendal	March 18 – 19, 1976
	591. 06.503.58 Community of Candiac	March 18 – 19, 1976
	592. 06.503.59 National Farmers Union Local 627	March 18 – 19, 1976
	593. 06.503.60 National Farmers Union Local 651	March 18 – 19, 1976
	594. 06.503.61 G. A. Sandell	March 18 – 19, 1976
	595. 06.503.62 Glenavon Railway Retention Committee	March 1 – 19, 1976
	596. 06.503.63 Windthorst District Lions Club	March 18 – 19, 1976
	597. 06.503.64 Reverend George Barton	March 18 - 19, 1976
	598. 06.503.65 Buffalo Plains Women's Institute	March 18 – 19, 1976
	599. 06.503.66 Pius Catholic Women's League of Windthorst	March 18 – 19, 1976

	000 00 500 07 1 0 5	Manala 40 40 4070
	600. 06.503.67 J. C. Frey	March 18 – 19, 1976
	601. 06.503.68 Mount Murray's Women's Institute	March 18 – 19, 1976
	602. 06.503.69 National Farmers Union Local 630	March 18 – 19, 1976
	603. 06.503.70 Kipling Rail Line Retention Committee	March 18 – 19, 1976
	604. 06.503.71 Churches and Clergy of Kipling and District	March 18 – 19, 1976
	605. 06.503.72 Rural Municipality of Mayfield 91	March 18 – 19, 1976
	606. 06.503.73 Rural Municipalities of Waypole 92 and Wawken 93	
	607. 06.503.74 Cargill Grain Company Limited	March 18 – 19, 1976
	608. 06.503.75 Fred Harrison and Roy Palmer	March 18 – 19, 1976
	609. 06.503.76 A. L. Clark	June 8 – July 14, 1976
	Region 6 – Lewvan Hearing	
		st 13, 1975 – April 7, 1976
	611. 06.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 26, 1976
	612. 06.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 12, 1976
	613. 06.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 12, 1976
	614. 06.503.08 Parrish and Heimbecker, Limited	January 21, 1976
	615. 06.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	April 12, 1976
	616. 06.503.19 Cargill Grain Company Limited	April 12, 1976
	617. 06.503.77 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	April 12, 1976
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	ry 1970 – March 30, 1976
	619. 06.503.79 Rural Municipality of Scott 98	April 12, 1976
	620. 06.503.80 Joseph E. De Laet	April 12, 1976
	621. 06.503.81 James Packet, Young Family Farmer, Third Gener	ation April 12, 1976
	622. 06.503.82 Rural Municipality of Benson 35 and the Village of Benson	April 12, 1976
	623. 06.503.83 The Producers Who Use Rowatt, Estlin, Gray, Rice Bechard, Lewvan, Colfax, and Cedoux as Delivery Points for th Grains	
	624. 06.503.84 Benson and Huntoon Wheat Pool Committee	April 12, 1976
	Region 6 – Radville Hearing	
	625. [06.501 Correspondence] December 30	, 1975 – February 2, 1976
	626. [06.502 Schedules]	January 1976
	627. 06.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 13 –14, 1976
	(includes 1 oversize item)	•
Box 21	628. 06.503.02 Canadian National Railways Ja	nuary 13 – March 5, 1976
	629. 06.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 13 –15, 1976
	630. 06.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 14, 1976
	631. 06.503.08 Parrish and Heimbecker, Limited	January 21, 1976
	632. 06.503.13 Tribute Retention Committee December 30,	, 1975 – January 14, 1976
	633. 06.503.14 Town of Radville and Surrounding Rural Trading Area	January 13 –15, 1976
	634. 06.503.15 Radville Chamber of Commerce	January 13, 1976
	635. 06.503.16 The Bengough Rail Retention Committee	January 13, 1976
	636. 06.503.17 National Farmers Union Local 621	January 13, 1976
	637. 06.503.18 Rural Municipality of Willow Bunch 42	January 13, 1976
	638. 06.503.19 Cargill Grain Company Limited	January 13, 1976
	639. 06.503.20 The Village of Minton and the Rural Municipality of Surprise Valley	January 14, 1976
	640. 06.503.21 Rural Municipality of Happy Valley 10, Including the Hamlet of Big Beaver	e January 14, 1976

641. 06.503.22 David Lang, MLA	January 13 –15, 1976
642. 06.503.23 Villages of Ceylon and Hardy, Rural Municipality of	January 15, 1976
the Gap 39	
643. 06.503.24 Rural Municipality of Lemond 37	January 15, 1976
644. 06.503.25 National Farmers Union Local 639	January 15, 1976
645. [06.503.118] Roy Neevy	n.d.
Region 6 – Stoughton Hearing	
646. [06.501 Correspondence] September 5,	1975 – January 2, 1976
647. 06.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	April 13, 1976
648. 06.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 13, 1976
649. 06.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	April 13, 1976
650. 06.503.85 Grade Twelve Class of Fillmore	April 13, 1976
651. 06.503.86 The Community of Creelman	April 13, 1976
652. 06.503.87 Rural Municipality of Fillmore 96	April 13, 1976
653. 06.503.88 Rural Municipality of Francis 127, Villages of Sedley	•
And Francis	April 13, 1976
654. 06.503.89 Stoughton and District Chamber of Commerce	April 13, 1976
655. 06.503.90 Pearl Fahlman	April 13, 1976
	•
656. 06.503.91 Fillmore Wheat Pool Committee	April 13, 1976
657. 06.503.92 Sedley Wheat Pool Committee	April 13, 1976
658. 06.503.93 Tyran Wheat Pool Committee	April 13, 1976
659. 06.503.94 Lajord Wheat Pool Committee	April 13, 1976
660. 06.503.95 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Committee at Kronau	April 13, 1976
661. 06.503.96 Francis Wheat Pool	April 13, 1976
662. 06.503.97 Weyburn Wheat Pool	April 13, 1976
663. 06.503.98 Carl Couckuyt – Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 13, 1976
Delegate District 7, Subdistrict 3	
664. 06.503.99 Anthony P. Kambeitz – Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 13, 1976
Delegate District 6, Subdistrict 5	A
665. 06.503.100 The Saskatoon Chamber of Commerce	April 13, 1976
666. 06.503.101 National Farmers Union Local 639	April 13, 1976
667. 06.503.102 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	April 13, 1976
	arch 26 - April 13, 1976
669. 06.503.104 Christ Lutheran Francis, Zion Lutheran Stoughton,	April 13, 1976
Grace United Stoughton, United Church Francis, Roman	
Catholic Parishes at Forget, Francis, Stoughton and Fillmore	
Region 7 – Jedburgh Hearing	Falsa - 00 00 4070
670. 07.501[Correspondence]	February 23 – 30, 1976
671. 07.502 [Schedules]	November 1975
672. 07.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 9, 1976
673. 07.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 7, 1976
674. 07.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	April 15, 1976
675. 07.503.13 Jedburgh – Willowbrook Area	April 7, 1976
676. 07.503.14 Senior Citizens of Willowbrook	n.d.
677. 07.503.15 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Committee District 7,	n.d.
Subdistrict 8	
678. 07.503.16 Rural Municipality of Orkney 244	April 7, 1976
679. 07.503.17 United Grain Growers Local 378	April 7, 1976
680. 07.503.18 Jedburgh Welfare Society	n.d.
681. 07.503.19 Jedburgh 4H Community Club	n.d.

	682. 07.503.20 Jedburgh Recreation Board		n.d.
	683. 07.503.21 Village of Jedburgh		n.d.
	684. 07.503.22 Willowbrook Village Council		n.d.
	685. 07.503.23 National Farmers Union Local 632		n.d.
	(includes 2 oversize items)		لم مد
D 00	686. 07.503.24 Willowbrook Village Council		n.d.
Box 22	687. 07.503.25 Jedburgh Wheat Pool Committee		n.d.
	688. 07.503.26 Ladies Good Deed Club		n.d.
	689. Region 7 – Regional Hearing		June 1976
	Region 7 – Rhein Hearing 690. [07.502 Schedules]	November 5	1075 April 7 1076
	691. 07.503.02 Canadian National Railways	November 5,	1975 – April 7, 1976
	692. 07.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool		April 9, 1976
	693. 07.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited		April 9, 1976
			April 9, 1976
	694. 07.503.27 Pioneer Grain Company Limited		April 9, 1976
	695. 07.503.28 Rural Municipality of Churchbridge 211 696. 07.503.29 Rural Municipality of Calder 24		April 9, 1976
	697. 07.503.29 Rural Municipality of Calder 24		April 9, 1976
	• •		April 9, 1976
	698. 07.503.31 Rural Municipality of Sliding Hills 273 699. 07.503.32 Wroxton and District Chamber of Comme	roo	April 9, 1976 April 9, 1976
	Village of Wroxton and Surrounding District	100,	April 9, 1970
	700. 07.503.33 Calder and District		April 9, 1976
	701. 07.503.34 Businessmen of MacNutt		April 9, 1976
	702. 07.503.35 The Council of the Village of MacNutt		April 9, 1976
	703. 07.503.36 Village of Stornoway		April 9, 1976
	704. 07.503.37 Fred Neibrant		April 9, 1976
	705. 07.503.38 Village of Rhein		April 9, 1976
	706. 07.503.39 Tonkin Wheat Pool Committee		April 9, 1976
	707. 07.503.40 Wheat Pool Committee of Hamton		April 9, 1976
	708. 07.503.41 Donwell Wheat Pool Committee		April 9, 1976
	709. 07.503.42 Wroxton Wheat Pool Committee		April 9, 1976
	710. 07.503.43 MacNutt Wheat Pool Committee		April 9, 1976
	711. 07.503.44 Rhein Wheat Pool Committee		April 9, 1976
	712. 07.503.45 Stornoway Wheat Pool Committee and C	ommunity	April 9, 1976
	713. 07.503.46 National Farmers Union Local 603		April 9, 1976
	714. 07.503.47 Calder United Grain Growers		April 9, 1976
	Region 8 – Lake Lenore Hearing		
	715. [08.501 Correspondence] Decer	mber 18, 1975 -	- February 23, 1976
	716. [08.502 Schedules]		February 20, 1976
	717. 08.503.02 Canadian National Railways	Feb	ruary 19 – 20, 1976
	718. 08.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool		February 20, 1976
	719. 08.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited		February 20, 1976
	720. 08.503.65 St. Brieux Wheat Pool Committee and the Communities of Pathlow and Lipsett	January 20 -	- February 20, 1976
	721. 08.503.66 Frank Martin, St. Brieux, Saskatchewan		February 20, 1976
	722. 08.503.67 Pioneer Grain Company Limited		February 20, 1976
	723. 08.503.68 Continental Grain Company (Canada) Lin	nited	February 20, 1976
	724. 08.503.69 Rural Municipalities of Lake Lenore 399, I 370, and St. Peter 369	Humbolt	February 20, 1976

		- I - 00 10 - 0
	725. 08.503.70 Village of St. Brieux	February 20, 1976
	726. 08.503.71 Village of Lake Lenore	February 20, 1976
	727. 08.503.72 St. Brieux Rail Retention Committee	February 20, 1976
	728. 08.503.73 Lake Lenore Rail Retention Committee	February 20, 1976
	729. 08.503.74 United Grain Growers Limited Local at Lake Lenore	February 20, 1976
	730. 08.503.75 National Farmers Union Local 635	February 20, 1976
	731. [08.503.76] Humbolt Wheat Pool Committee	February 20, 1976
	732. 08.503.78 Ben Gerwing – Private Brief	February 20, 1976
	733. 08.503.79 Lilianne Leroy, St. Brieux, Saskatchewan	February 20, 1976
	734. 08.503.81 Clarence Gabriel, Englefeld, Saskatchewan	February 20, 1976
	-	ruary 20 – July 23, 1976
	Saskatchewan	
	Region 8 – Naicam Hearing	M 1 0 1070
	736. [08.502 Schedules]	March 8, 1976
	737. 08.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 8, 1976
	738. 08.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 8, 1976
	739. 08.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 8, 1976
	740. 08.503.47 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	March 8, 1976
		ruary 27- March 8, 1976
	742. 08.503.84 Spalding Wheat Pool Committee	March 8, 1976
	743. 08.503.85 Resource Inland Wheat Pool Committee	March 8, 1976
	744. 08.503.86 Lac Vert Wheat Pool Committee	March 8, 1976
	745. 08.503.87 Naicam Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Committee	March 8, 1976
	746. 08.503.88 Spalding Savings and Credit Union Limited	March 8, 1976
	747. 08.503.89 Spalding and District Board of Trade	March 8, 1976
	748. 08.503.90 Naicam Town Council and Residents of the Town of Naicam	March 8, 1976
	749. 08.503.91 Germain Dauk	March 8, 1976
	750. 08.503.92 The Council of the Village of Spalding	March 8, 1976
	751. 08.503.93 Naicam and District Board of Trade	March 8, 1976
		5, 1975 – March 8, 1976
	753. 08.503.95 Council of the Rural Municipality of Spalding 368	March 8, 1976
	754. 08.503.96 Naicam Co-operative Association	March 8, 1976
	755. 08.503.97 Rural and Urban Communities of Leroy Sinnett	March 8, 1976
	756. 08.503.98 Melfort Chamber of Commerce	March 8, 1976
	757. 08.503.99 Peter Papove	March 8, 1976
	758. 08.503.100 Leroy High School	March 8, 1976
	759. 08.503.101 Rural Municipality of Leroy 339	March 8, 1976
Box 23	760. 08.503.102 Pleasantdale Wheat Pool Board	March 8, 1976
DOX 20	761. 08.503.103 NE Saskatchewan Development Corporation	March 8, 1976
	762. 08.503.104 National Farmers Union Local 606	March 8, 1976
	763. 08.503.105 Eric Glaspell	March 8, 1976
	763. 06.503.105 Enc Glaspell 764. 08.503.106 Rural Municipality of St. Peter 367	March 8, 1976
	764. 06.503.106 Rural Municipality of St. Peter 367 765. 08.503.107 Robert Bunnah	March 8, 1976
	766. 08.503.108 Lac Vert Board of Trade and Lac Vert Community (
	767. 08.503.109 Murray Koskie, MLA (Quill Lake)	March 8, 1976
	Region 8 – Wakaw Hearing 768. [08.501 Correspondence]	anuary – February 1976
	-	•

769. [08.502 Schedules] Janu	uary 19 – February 24, 1976
770. 08.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 23 – 24, 1976
771. 08.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	February 23 – 24, 1976
772. 08.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 23 – 24, 1976
773. 08.503.13 Hoey Wheat Pool Committee	January 15, 1976
774. 08.503.14 Peterson Wheat Pool Committee and Communit	
and Surrounding District	y 1 ebidary 25 – 24, 1970
775. 08.503.15 The St. Louis Wheat Pool Committee	February 19, 1976
776. 08.503.16 Wakaw Wheat Pool Committee	February 23 – 24, 1976
777. 08.503.17 Lepine Wheat Pool Committee	February 17 – 24, 1976
778. 08.503.18 The Wheat Pool Committee of Sundale, District	February 23, 1976
15, Subdistrict 8	, ,
779. 08.503.19 Red Deer Hill Wheat Pool Committee	February 23 – 24, 1976
780. 08.503.20 Domrey Wheat Pool Committee	February 23 – 29, 1976
781. 08.503.21 Town of Ledworth, Rural Municipality of Hoodoo	February 23 – 24, 1976
401, the National Farmers Union of Ledworth 647, The Whea	ıt
Pool Committee and Service, Social and Religious	
Organizations of Cudworth and its Trading Area	Fabruary 47 00 4070
782. 08.503.22 Northern Light Community Women Bethania Lutheran Church Women and the Domrey Catholic Women's	February 17 – 23, 1976
League	
783. 08.503.23 Wakaw Union Hospital	February 17 – 26, 1976
784. 08.503.24 Wakaw Legion Branch 195	February 24, 1976
785. 08.503.25 George Nickorick on behalf of the Wakaw Senior	
Citizens	
786. 08.503.26 William G. Kindrachuck	February 17 – 24, 1976
787. 08.503.27 Rural Municipality of Fish Creek 402	February 17, 1976
788. 08.503.28 Wakaw High School	February 23 – 24, 1976
789. 08.503.29 Young Farmers of Wakaw and District	February 23 – 24, 1976
790. 08.503.30 Town of Wakaw and Board of Trade	February 17 – 24, 1976
791. 08.503.32 Rural Municipality of St. Louis	February 18, 1976
792. 08.503.33 An Individual Brief from Yellow Creek	February 23 – 24, 1976
793. 08.503.34 Village and District of Domrey	February 23 – 24, 1976
794. 08.503.35 Village of Meacham Wheat Pool Committee,	February 23 – 24, 1976
Surrounding Rural Community Businessmen of Meacham	•
795. 08.503.36 Ethelton and Meskanaw Committee	February 23 – 24, 1976
796. 08.503.37 Yellow Creek and District	February 23 – 24, 1976
_	ary, February 23 – 24, 1976
798. 08.503.39 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 23 – 24, 1976
799. 08.503.40 The Hamlet of Hoey and Surrounding District	February 17, 1976
800. 08.503.41 National Farmers Union Local 616	February 23 – 24, 1976
801. 08.503.42 Alvena Town and Surrounding Farming Area	February 23 – 24, 1976
802. 08.503.43 Mr. Art Thibalt MLA (Kinistino)	February 23 – 24, 1976
803. 08.503.44 Yellow Creek School and Community	February 23 – 24, 1976
804. 08.503.45 Committee for the Retention of the Railway of	February 23 – 24, 1976
Eremeu and District	
805. 08.503.46 Rural Municipality of Invergordon 430 at Crystal	February 21 – 26, 1976
Springs Region 8 – Wishart Hearing	
806. 08.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	February 18, 1976
807. 08.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	
001. 00.303.04 Saskalunewan Wheat Pool	February 18, 1976

	808. 08.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 18, 1976
	809. 08.503.08 Parrish and Heimbecker Limited	January 21, 1976
	810. 08.503.47 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 18, 1976
	811. [08.503.48] Saskatchewan Wheat Pool District 9, Subdistrict 8	January 21 – February 18, 1976
	812. [08.503.49] National Farmers Union Local 652	January 27 – February 18, 1976
	813. 08.503.50 United Grain Growers Limited Westbend Local 596	January 24 – February 18, 1976
	814. 08.503.51 Co-ordinated Brief Committee	January 9 – February 18, 1976
	815. 08.503.52 Rural Municipality of Elfros 307	February 18, 1976
	816. 08.503.53 Wishart School District 4487	February 18, 1976
	817. 08.503.54 Ken McDougal	February 18, 1976
	818. 08.503.55 Mrs. Grace Hall	February 18, 1976
	819. 08.503.56 Linus Cossar	February 18, 1976
	820. 08.503.57 Rural Municipalityu of Emerald 277	February 17, 1976
	821. 08.503.58 Village of Wishart	February 18, 1976
	822. 08.503.59 Mrs. Moleski	February 18, 1976
	823. 08.503.60 Barry	February 18, 1976
	824. 08.503.61 [Unidentified Brief]	February 18, 1976
	825. 08.503.62 S. E. Siganski	February 18, 1976
	826. 08.503.63 The Community of Wishart	February 18, 1976
	827. 08.503.64 Mr. Frank Hall	February 18, 1976
	828. [08.503.77] Merv Lozorko	February 18, 1976
	Region 8 – Yorkton Regional Hearing	. 65. 66. 7 . 6, 16. 6
	829. 08.700.02 [Correspondence]	June 1976
Box 24	830. 08.700.03 Options for Yorkton Regional Hearing	June 28, 1976
BOX 2 :	831. 08.700.04.01 Canadian National Regional Submission	
	832. 08.700.04.02 National Farmers Union District 1 Region	
	833. 08.700.04.03 Randy Nelson, MLA	June 28, 1976
	834. 08.700.04.40 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Committee	
	Region 9 – Glentworth Hearing	or Cupai Sunc 10, 1370
	835. 09.502 [Schedule]	March 20, 1976
	836. 09.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 20, 1976
	837. 09.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	February 25, March 20, 1976
	838. [09.503.09] N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 20, 1976
	839. 09.503.66 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	March 20, 1976
	840. 09.503.67 R. A. Thomson	March 20, 1976
	841. 09.503.68 Mankota Wheat Pool Committee	March 20, 1976
	842. 09.503.69 The Rural Municipalities of Waverley 44, C 43 and Villages of Glentworth and Wood Mountain	
	843. 09.503.70 National Farmers Union Local 620	March 20, 1976
	844. 09.503.71 Anton Lovo	October 10, 2975 – April 2, 1976
	845. 09.503.73 Rural Municipality of Waverley 44 Council	February 3, 1976
	MacPherson 46, Mankota 45, 17, Old Post 43 and Villages of Mankota and Ferland	August 15, 1975 – March 20, 1976
	Region 9 – Melfort Regional Hearing	
	847. [09.700.03] Options for Melfort Regional Hearing	June 29 – 30, 1976
	848. [09.700.04.01] Canadian Pacific Subdivisions	June 7, 1976
	849. 09.700.04.02 Canadian National Subdivisions	June 1976

850. 09.700.04.04 Gronlid Fairy Glen Rail Retention Committee	
851. The Gronlid – Melfort Rail Retention Committee	June 1976
852. Jim/Darrell Richards	June 29 – 30, 1976
853. Pioneer Grain Company Limited	June 29 – 30, 1976
Region 9 – Rockglen Hearing	
854. [09.501 Correspondence]	February – March 1976
855. [09.502 Schedules]	August 1975 – March 1976
856. 09.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 16, 1976
857. 09.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 16, 1976
858. 09.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 16, 1976
859. 09.503.53 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	March 16, 1976
860. 09.503.54 The Canopus Ladies Guild	March 16, 1976
861. 09.503.55 Rockglen – Kildeer Rail Retention Committee (includes 1 oversize item)	January 2, March 16, 1976
862. 09.503.56 Rockglen Grade Twelve	March 16, 1976
863. 09.503.57 Canopus and Kildeer Wheat Pool Committees	
864. 09.503.58 Rural Municipality of Old Post 43	March 16, 1976
865. 09.503.59 Gordon N. Crandell Jr., Opheim, Montana	March 16, 1976
866. 09.503.60 John A. Rayner on behalf of Kildeer and Cano	pus March 16, 1976
Communities 867. 09.503.61 Rural Municipality of Happy Valley 10 and the Hamlet of Big Beaver	March 16, 1976
868. 09.503.62 La Fedération des Femmes Canadiennes	March 9, 1976
Française	Maron o, 1070
869. 09.503.63 National Farmers Union 623	March 16, 1976
870. 09.503.64 Clarence McKee	March 16, 1976
871. 09.503.65 Kildeer Community Altar Society and United Church Women, Canopus Ladies Guild	March 16, 1976
872. 09.503.75 Rural Municipality of Hart Butte 11	January 1976
Region 9 – Shamrock Hearing	
873. [09.501 Correspondence]	January 16 – February 9, 1976
874. [09.502 Schedules]	December 3 – 5, 1975
875. 09.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 29, 1976
876. 09.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 29, 1976
877. 09.503.13 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	January 29, 1976
878. 09.503.14 Rural Municipality of Shamrock	January 16 – 29, 1976
879. 09.503.15 Villagea of Shamrock	January 29, 1976
880. 09.503.16 Kelston Area Farmers	January 29, 1976
881. 09.503.17 Coderre United Church Women	January 29, 1976
882. 09.503.18 Coderre Wheat Pool Members	January 29, 1976
883. 09.503.19 An Average Farmer Near Retirement, Murray	-
884. 09.503.20 William A. Wilson	January 29, 1976
885. 09.503.21 Producers of the Hallonquist and MacMahon A	-
Region 9 – Swift Current Hearing	, <u>, </u>
886. [09.501 Correspondence]	January – April 1976
887. [09.502 Schedule]	November 1975 –
	February 27, 1976
Box 25 888. 09.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail (includes 1 oversize item)	January 28, 1976
889. 09.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 28, 1976

915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 918. 1975 – February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.02 Schedules] 929. 10.503.02 Schedules] 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	891. 09.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited January 20 – 28, 1976 892. 09.503.36 The Hazlet – Verlo Wheat Pool Committee January 28, 1976 894. 09.503.37 Rural Municipality of Pittville 169 January 28, 1976 895. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet January 28, 1976 896. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet January 28, 1976 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 January 12 – 28, 1976 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley February 27, 1976 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley of Coulee 136 January 28, 1976 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley January 28, 1976 901. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley January 28, 1976 902. 09.503.43 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 January 28, 1976 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 January 28, 1976 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community February 27, 1976 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, February 27, 1976 Saskatchewan February 27, 1976 905. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb February 27, 1976 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 10, 1976 February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.50 Mor		
892. 09.503.36 Pioneer Grain Company Limited 893. 09.503.36 The Haziet – Verlo Wheat Pool Committee 894. 09.503.37 Rural Municipality of Pittville 169 895. 09.503.38 The Village of Haziet 896. 09.503.38 The Village of Haziet 896. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley - Leman 901. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 308. 09.503.51 IN. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 0 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.40.1] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.03 14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 919. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26. 1976 922. 10.503.16 Town of Central Butte February 26. 1976 923. 10.503.17 Central Butte Heal District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Heal District Agricultural Society 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.22 Vallages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 927. 10.503.20 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Uni	892. 09.503.35 Pioneer Grain Company Limited January 28, 1976 893. 09.503.36 The Hazlet - Verlo Wheat Pool Committee January 28, 1976 894. 09.503.37 Rural Municipality of Pittville 169 January 28, 1976 895. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet January 28, 1976 896. 09.503.49 Raymond Forbes January 28, 1976 898. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 January 12 - 28, 1976 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley February 27, 1976 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club n.d. 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley January 28, 1976 902. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 January 28, 1976 903. 09.503.45 The Women of the Simmie Community February 27, 1976 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan February 27, 1976 905. 09.503.48 Citzens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents February 27, 1976 906. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.54 Mr. Sobert Little February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.54 Will Sobert Little February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.54 Will Sober		_
893. 09.503.36 The Hazlet – Verlo Wheat Pool Committee 894. 09.503.37 Rural Municipality of Pittville 169 895. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet 896. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 898. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley Leman 901. 09.503.43 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 — Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 Trantal Butte Wheat Pool Committee 926. 10.503.18 Trantal Butte Molest Pool Committee 927. 10.503.20 Main Central Butte 928. 10.503.21 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 1	893. 09.503.36 The Hazlet – Verlo Wheat Pool Committee January 28, 1976 894. 09.503.37 Rural Municipality of Pittville 169 January 28, 1976 895. 09.503.38 Paymond Forbes January 28, 1976 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 January 12 – 28, 1976 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley February 27, 1976 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Oommunity Club n.d. 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley January 28, 1976 Leman January 28, 1976 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 January 28, 1976 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 January 28, 1976 903. 09.503.46 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 February 27, 1976 904. 09.503.45 Rural Municipalities of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents February 27, 1976 905. 09.503.48 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb February 27, 1976 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.52 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28, 1976 912. Mr. Walter Kruger February 27, 1976 <td></td> <td>-</td>		-
894. 09.503.37 Rural Municipality of Pittville 169 895. 09.503.33 Raymond Forbes 897. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes 898. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes 899. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 899. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley 901. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 — Swift Current Regional Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. [10.503.02 Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 917. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 918. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 919. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfleld 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Un	894. 09.503.37 Rural Municipality of Pittville 169 895. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet 896. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes 897. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes 898. 09.503.34 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 899. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 900. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley 1 Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Rob	·	-
895. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet 896. 09.503.38 Raymond Forbes 897. 09.503.49 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 898. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley Leman 901. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 922. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.29 Wallages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	895. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet 896. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley Leman 901. 09.503.43 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.46 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 910. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 — Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501. Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.03 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 920. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 922. 10.503.18 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club Pebruary 26, 1976 Pebruary 26, 197		•
896. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley - Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 308. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.5	896. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes January 28, 1976 897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 January 12 – 28, 1976 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley February 27, 1976 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club n.d. 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley January 28, 1976 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 January 28, 1976 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community February 27, 1976 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan February 27, 1976 Saskatchewan February 27, 1976 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents February 27, 1976 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 February 27, 1976 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) February 27, 1976 912. Mr. Walter Kruger February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) N.d. Region 10 - Central Butte Hearing September 29, 1975 - February 26, 1976 915. [10.503	• •	
897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 909. 11. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Valter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 - Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Railways 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136 898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.17 Central Butte Hearing 919. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 920. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 921. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 922. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society 926. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.22 Local 640 of National Fairmers Union, Councils of 927. 10.503.22 Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Fairmers Union, Councils of 927. 10.503.23 February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.22 February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Fairmers Union, Councils of	895. 09.503.38 The Village of Hazlet	January 28, 1976
898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51. Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.18 C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Mheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.02 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 928. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 26, 1976 February 26	898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley February 27, 1976 899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club n.d. 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley January 28, 1976 1 Leman January 28, 1976 901. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 January 28, 1976 902. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community February 27, 1976 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan February 27, 1976 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents February 27, 1976 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 February 27, 1976 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 – February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 In Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) February 27, 1976 912. Mr. Walter Kruger February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) N.d. Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing October 1975 – June 1976 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – February 26, 197	896. 09.503.39 Raymond Forbes	January 28, 1976
899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley	899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club 900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley — Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.40.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Pegion 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 01. 503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 02. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 922. 10.503.13 Town of Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.16 Central Butte wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 927. 10.503.02 Celadian Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	897. 09.503.40 Rural Municipality of Coulee 136	January 12 – 28, 1976
900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley	900. 09.503.43 The Saskatchewan Wheat Pool of Stewart Valley	898. 09.503.41 Village of Stewart Valley	February 27, 1976
- Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 - February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 - Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 - Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.502 Schedules] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.29 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	- Leman 901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.48 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.03 V Grain Hulling Distance 919. 10.503.03 V Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Epebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 921. 10.503.23 February 26, 1976 922. 10.503.24 Palliser Regional Park 923. 10.503.25 Palliser Regional Park 924. 10.503.27 February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.28 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	899. 09.503.42 Stewart Valley Community Club	n.d.
901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 927. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 928. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.21 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.21 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.22 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.21 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	901. 09.503.44 Rural Municipality of Saskatchewan Landing 167 902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 909.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909.09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909.09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909.09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 917. 10.503 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.23 Zillages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.23 Zillages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10		ey January 28, 1976
902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centrae and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.500.323 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	902. 09.503.45 Rural Municipality of Grassy Creek 78 and Wise Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51. I Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Wain Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of		7 January 28, 1976
Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.48 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 925. 10.503.16 Central Butte Mheat Pool Committee 926. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 927. 10.503.20 Main Central Butte Wheat Pool Central Butte 928. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 929. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 920. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	Creek 77 903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community February 27, 1976 904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.48 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb February 27, 1976 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 - February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 - February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) February 27, 1976 912. Mr. Walter Kruger February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 - Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission June 1976 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 - June 1976 916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 - February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26 - 28, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 - April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.16 Central Butte wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 927, 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Counc	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	•
904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rebruary 27, 1976 Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 – February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 28 – February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.51. I Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission June 1976 916. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – June 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26 – 28, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26 – 28, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – 27, 1976 February 26, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte Pool February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie, Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 – February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 – February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 27, 1976 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Petra (incl	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	,
Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rebruary 27, 1976 Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Pebruary 27, 1976 910. 09.503.04 Soundain National Regional Submission 909. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Pebruary 26, 1976 910. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Pebruary 26, 1976 911. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Pebruary 26, 1976 912. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 913. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 914. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 915. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 916. 10.503.16 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 917. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 928. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 929. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Epperow 193 929. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 929. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	Saskatchewan 905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) 809. 09.503.51 Robert Little 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission 809. Swift Current Regional Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. [10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 919. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Expebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	903. 09.503.46 The Women of the Simmie Community	February 27, 1976
905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 – February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little February 28 – February 27, 1976 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) February 27, 1976 912. Mr. Walter Kruger February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission June 1976 Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – June 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 27, 1976 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	905. 09.503.48 Citizens of Simmie, Vesper, Duncairn and the Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP January 28 – February 27, 1976 908. 09.503.51 Mir. Robert Little February 28, 1976 909. 09.503.51 Mir. Robert Little February 27, 1976 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee February 27, 1976 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) February 27, 1976 912. Mr. Walter Kruger February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 — Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission June 1976 Region 10 — Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 — June 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte Hool February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte wheat Pool February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976	904. 09.503.47 Hutterian Brethren Church of Simmie,	February 27, 1976
Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) 809. 09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission 809. 10.500.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission 800. 10.500.04.01] Canadian National Regional Regional Park 800. 10.500.04.01] Canadian National Regional Park 800. 10.500.02.04.01] Canadian National Regional Park 800. 10.500.04.01] Canadian National Regional Park 800. 10.500.04.01] Canadian National	Rural Residents 906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) 809. 09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission 809. 10.503.02 Schedules] 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 919. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 928. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 941. 10.503.20 Kalled of National Farmers Union, Councils of 942. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of		
906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 308. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte Mheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 928. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 941. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	906. 09.503.49 Rural Municipalities of Swift Current 137, Webb 138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 308. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 910. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 911. Mr. Josh Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 921. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 941. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	February 27, 1976
138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.03 Canadian National Railways 919. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 925. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 928. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	138, Lac Pelletier 107, Bone Creek 108 907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.03 Canadian National Railways 919. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.17 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 925. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 928. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of		Falsa - 07 4070
907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 922. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 928. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	907. 09.503.50 Morse Constituency of the NDP 908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmle and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of		February 27, 1976
908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 922. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. Pebruary 17, 26, 1976 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	908. 09.503.51 Mr. Robert Little 909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.17 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 928. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of		nuary 28 – February 27, 1976
909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 925. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 926. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	909. 09.503.51.1 Simmie and Vesper Wheat Pool Committee 910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	·	•
910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 921. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	910. 09.503.52 Admiral Wheat Pool Committee 911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.17 Central Butte wheat Pool Committee 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.25 Admirated Poil Committee 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 950. 10.503.25 Pebruary 26, 1976 960. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of		-
911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 941. 10.503.20 February 26, 1976 942. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	911. Mr. Jack Wiebe MLA (Morse) 912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – June 1976 916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 Pebruary 26, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club Pebruary 26, 1976 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of Pebruary 17, 26, 1976	·	
912. Mr. Walter Kruger 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – June 1976 916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26 – 28, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 17, 26, 1976 February 17, 26, 1976	912. Mr. Walter Kruger February 27, 1976 913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance n.d. (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission June 1976 Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – June 1976 916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26 – 28, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 17, 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976		-
913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance	913. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	• ,	•
(includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 925. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	(includes 4 oversize items) Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 910. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.17 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 925. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 926. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	<u> </u>	
Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 925. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of Potober 1975 June 1976 September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976	Region 9 – Swift Current Regional Hearing 914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission June 1976 Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing October 1975 – June 1976 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – February 26, 1976 916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26 – 28, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26 – April 27, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	,	n.a.
914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	914. [09.700.04.01] Canadian National Regional Submission Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 20. 20. 20. 20. 20. 20. 20. 20. 20. 2		
Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – June 1976 916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26 – 28, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26 – 28, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	Region 10 – Central Butte Hearing 915. [10.501 Correspondence] October 1975 – June 1976 916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26 – 28, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976		lune 1976
915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 918. 1975 – February 26, 1976 926. 1976 – February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	915. [10.501 Correspondence] 916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 927. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 947. 10.503.20 Canadian National February 26, 1976 948. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 949. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	•	Julie 1970
916. [10.502 Schedules] September 29, 1975 – February 26, 1976 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26 – 28, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	916. [10.502 Schedules] 917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 917. February 26, 1976 918. 10.503.23 February 26, 1976 919. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of		October 1975 June 1976
917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 917. February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	917. 10.503.02 Canadian National Railways 918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.20 February 26, 1976 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited February 26, 1976 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26 – April 27, 1976 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	918. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool 919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 929. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976 920. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	•
919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.13 February 26, 1976 921. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 922. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of	919. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 940. 10.503.13 February 26, 1976 950. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 950. 10.503.23 February 17, 26, 1976	·	
920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26, 1976	920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) 921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.13 W. C. Thatcher MLA (Thunder Creek) February 26, 1976		•
921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	921. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of 920. 10.503.14 Rural Municipality of Enfield 194 February 26, 1976		•
922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	922. 10.503.15 Town of Central Butte February 26, 1976 923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	,	
923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	923. 10.503.16 Central Butte and District Agricultural Society February 26, 1976 924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	• •	• •
924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	924. 10.503.17 Central Butte Wheat Pool Committee February 26, 1976 925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976		
925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	925. 10.503.18 The Riverhurst Lions Club February 26, 1976 926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	•
926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	926. 10.503.19 Rural Municipality of Eyebrow 193 February 26, 1976 927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976		-
927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District February 26, 1976 928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976		-
928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park February 26, 1976 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park 929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976		February 26, 1976
929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst February 26, 1976 930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	927. 10.503.20 Main Centre and District	-
930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	930. 10.503.23 Local 640 of National Farmers Union, Councils of February 17, 26, 1976	928. 10.503.21 Palliser Regional Park	•
		929. 10.503.22 Villages of Lawson and Riverhurst	February 26, 1976
	the Rural Municipalities of Eyebrow 193, Enfield 194, and	•	of February 17, 26, 1976
the Rural Municipalities of Eyebrow 193, Enfield 194, and		the Rural Municipalities of Eyebrow 193, Enfield 194, and	

Maple Bush 224	
931. 10.503.24 Dr. Yonge	February 26, 1976
932. 10.503.25 Rural Municipality of Morse 165	February 26, 1976
933. 10.503.26 Mr. Orlando Martens	February 26, 1976
Box 26 934. 10.503.26.01 Paul J. Berger	February 26, 1976
Region 10 – Liberty Hearing	,
935. 10.501 [Schedules]	April 15, 1976
936. [10.503.01] Canadian Pacific Rail	April 15, 1976
937. 10.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 15, 1976
938. 10.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	April 15, 1976
939. 10.503.27 Euston – Colonsay Rail Retention Committee	April 15, 1976
940. 10.503.28 Wheat Pool Committee of District 10, Subdist	rict 1 April 15, 1976
941. 10.503.29 Dilke Wheat Pool Committee	April 15, 1976
942. 10.503.30 Govan Eccumenical Study Group	February 19 – April 15, 1976
943. 10.503.31 Board of Management of Bethal United Church	ch March 29 – April 15, 1976
944. 10.503.32 Ladies of St. Boniface Catholic Church Alter Society and the Dilke United Church Women	April 15, 1976
945. 10.503.33 St. Andrew's United Church	April 15, 1976
946. 10.503.34 The Council of the Village of Liberty	April 15, 1976
947. 10.503.35 Town of Imperial	April 15, 1976
948. 10.503.36 Rural Municipality of Big Arm 251	March 4 – April 15, 1976
949. 10.503.37 Rural Municipality of Sarnia 221	April 15, 1976
950. 10.503.38 Village of Dilke and the Community	April 15, 1976
951. 10.503.39 Village of Holdfast	April 15, 1976
952. 10.503.40 Don Foris MLA (Arm River Constituency)	April 13 – 15, 1976
953. 10.503.41 National Farmers Union Local 601	April 15, 1976
954. 10.503.42 Watrous and District Chamber of Commerce	April 12, 1976
955. 10.503.43 Mr. Neil McArthur	April 15, 1976
956. 10.503.44 The Amazon to CN Route Association	April 15, 1976
957. 10.503.46 Rodney M. Measner	April 15, 1976
958. 10.503.47 Back to the Farm Research Foundation	April 15, 1976
959. [Petitions]	n.d.
Region 11 – Acadia Valley Hearing	
960. 11.501 Correspondence	April 28, 1976
961. 11.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 1, 1976
962. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 1, 1976
963. 11.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	April 1, 1976
964. 11.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	April 1, 1976
965. 11.503.172 Acadia Valley Chamber of Commerce	April 1, 1976
966. 11.503.173 The Rural Municipality of Chesterfield 261, Town of Eatonia, Village Montario	April 1, 1976
967. 11.503.174 Municipal District of Acadia 34	April 1, 1976
968. 11.503.175 Acadia Valley Women's Community Club	April 1, 1976
969. 11.503.176 Walter Skappak	April 1, 1976
970. 11.503.177 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Laporte Commit	•
971. 11.503.178 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	April 1, 1976
972. 11.503.179.01 Francana Minerals Limited	April 1, 1976
Region 11 – Biggar Hearing	
973. [11.501 Correspondence]	January 30 – February 26, 1976

	974. 11.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 1, 1976
	975. 11.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 1, 1976
	976. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 1 – 2, 1976
	977. 11.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 1, 1976
	978. 11.503.64 National Farmers Union Local 611	March 1, 1976
	979. 11.503.65 Kinley Wheat Pool Committee	March 1, 1976
	•	January 27 – March 1, 1976
	981. 11.503.67 Rural Municipality of Harris 316	March 1, 1976
	982. 11.503.68 W. S. Langley	March 1, 1976
	983. 11.503.69 Edna Curren	March 1, 1976
	984. 11.503.70 R. N. Anderson of Cando	March 1, 1976
	985. 11.503.71 Cando Red and White Store – Pat Kelly	March 1, 1976
	986. 11.503.72 Village of Cando	March 1, 1976
	987. 11.503.73 Porter Sub Rail Retention Committee	March 1, 1976
	988. 11.503.74 Landis Saskatchewan Wheat Pool [with the	March 1, 1976
	Questions and Answers for Wheat Pool Committees of Lett,	,
	Cando, Salter and Landis, Hector Horner and Walter Bonach	
	989. 11.503.75 Walter Bonach – Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 1, 1976
	Elevator Agent at Cando 990. 11.503.76 Hector Horner	March 1 1076
		March 1, 1976
	991. 11.503.77 Salter Wheat Pool Committee	March 1, 1976
	992. 11.503.78 Wheat Pool Shipping Committee from Cando	March 1, 1976
	993. 11.503.79 Lett Wheat Pool Shipping Committee	March 1, 1976
	994. 11.503.80 Aubrey Wood Division of Saskatchewan Wheat F	
	995. 11.503.81 Ad Hoc Committee of the Biggar Ministerial Asso	
	996. 11.503.82 Floyd E. Young	March 1, 1976
	997. 11.503.83 Perdue – Rosetown Branch-line Retention Comm	,
	998. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance (includes 1 oversize item)	n.d.
	Region 11 – Consort Hearing	
	999. 11.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 30, 1976
	1000. 11.503.02 Canadian National Railways	March 30, 1976
	1001. 11.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	March 30, 1976
	1002. 11.503.180 The Veteran and Community Board of Trade	March 30, 1976
	1003. 11.503.181 Concerned Citizens Group Within Affected Are	
	Alberta	
Box 27	1004. 11.503.182 Concerned Citizens Group of Special Areas No.	umber 4 March 30, 1976
	1005. 11.503.183 County of Paintearth	March 30, 1976
	1006. 11.503.184 Herman Schwenk	March 30, 1976
	1007. 11.503.185 Eugene Schwenk – Coronation Chamber of Commerce	n.d.
	1008. 11.503.186 Interested Citizens of Special Area 4	March 30, 1976
	1009. 11.503.187 Norris f. Campbell	March 30, 1976
	1010. [11.503.188] The Special Areas B, Alberta Municipal Affair	ms March 30, 1976
	1011. 11.503.189 Village of Veteran	March 30, 1976
	1012. 11.503.190 Esther Orchids Girls Club of Esther	March 30, 1976
	1013. 11.503.191 The Esther Community	March 30, 1976
	1014. 11.503.192 Esther Ladies Community Club	March 23, 1976
	1015. 11.503.193 Rush Centre Women's Institute	March 30, 1976
	1016. 11.503.194 Producers	March 30, 1976

1017. 11.503.195 The Neutral Hills School Division 16	March 30, 1976
1018. 11.503.196 Clergy of Consort	March 30, 1976
1019. 11.503.197 Farmers on the Loverna to Hernaruka Branch Line	March 30, 1976
1020. 11.503.198 Sedalia Community	March 30, 1976
1021. 11.503.199 Special Areas 2, 3, 4, and County of Paintearth 18	March 30, 1976
1022. Agricultural Development Committee of the County of Paintearth	n.d.
18 and Special Area 4	
Region 11 – Dodsland Hearing	
1023. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 31, 1976
1024. 11.503.200 Dodsland and District Credit Union Limited	March 31, 1976
1025. 11.503.201 Dodsland and District Chamber of Commerce	March 31, 1976
1026. 11.503.202 Dodsland Wheat Pool Committee	March 31, 1976
1027. 11.503.203 Rural Municipality of Oakdale 320 and the Village of	March 31, 1976
Coleville	
1028. 11.503.204 William Dillabaug	March 31, 1976
1029. 11.503.205 The Coleville Recreation Board	March 31, 1976
1030. 11.503.206 The Coleville Wheat Pool Committee	March 31, 1976
1031. 11.503.207 A Group of Apporximately 40 Farmers that Deliver	March 31, 1976
Grain to Millerdale	Manah 04 4070
1032. 11.503.208 Dodsland – Dewar Lake Sub Committee	March 31, 1976
1033. 11.503.209 Village of Smiley	March 31, 1976
1034. 11.503.210 Beaufield Wheat Pool Committee	March 31, 1976
1035. 11.503.211 Kindersley Co-operative Women's Guild	March 31, 1976
1036. 11.503.212 National Farmers Union Local 629	March 31, 1976
1037. 11.503.213 National Farmers Union Local 622	March 31, 1976
1038. 11.503.214 Loverna Community	March 31, 1976
1039. 11.503.215 Duperow, Springwater, Ruthilda, Downe Committee	
1040. 11.503.216 The Village of Dodsland	March 31, 1976
Region 11 – Eston Hearing	
1041. [11.501 Correspondence]	February 3 –23, 1976
1042. [11.503.01] Canadian Pacific Rail	February 20, 1976
(includes 1 oversize item)	A - 11 O O 4070
1043. 11.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 2 –3, 1976
1044. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 2, 1976
1045. 11.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	April 2 –3, 1976
1046. 11.503.150 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	April 2 –3, 1976
1047. 11.503.151 Elrose Subdivision Rail Retention Committee	April 2 –3, 1976
1048. 11.503.152 H. W. Owens	April 2 –3, 1976
1049. 11.503.153 Carl Tim and Mr. Payton	April 2 –3, 1976
1050. 11.503.154 St. Andrew's United Church, Eston	April 2 –3, 1976
1051. 11.503.155 Plato's Women's Institute	April 2 –3, 1976
1052. 11.503.156 Town of Eston	April 2 –3, 1976
1053. 11.503.157 William Richardson	April 2 –3, 1976
1054. 11.503.158 Rural Municipality of Lacadena 228	April 2 –3, 1976
1055. 11.503.159 National Farmers Union Local 619	April 2 –3, 1976
1056. 11.503.160 A Group of Concerned Citizens of the Tyner	April 2 –3, 1976
Community	
1057. 11.503.161 The Lacadena Co-operative Association	April 2 –3, 1976
1058. 11.503.162 Eston – Richea Wheat Pool Committee	April 2 –3, 1976
1059. 11.503.163 The Plato District	April 2 –3, 1976

	1060. 11.503.164 District Agricultural Extension B, District 17	April 2 –3, 1976
	1061. 11.503.165 The Dinsmore and District Committee for the Retention of Rail Lines	April 2 –3, 1976
	1062. 11.503.166 Rural Municipality of Snipe Lake 259	April 2 –3, 1976
	1063. 11.503.167 Ralph Salkeid	April 2 –3, 1976
	1064. 11.503.168 The Rural Municipality of Newcombe 260	April 2 –3, 1976
	1065. 11.503.169 National Farmers Union Local 609	April 2 –3, 1976
	1066. 11.503.170 George Krenz	April 2 –3, 1976
	1067. 11.503.171 Eston of Co-operative Association	April 2 –3, 1976
		2 – July 27, 1976
	Canada	
	Region 11 – Kerrobert Hearing	
	1069. [11.501 Correspondence] January 19 – Fe	ebruary 27, 1976
	1070. 11.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1071. 11.503.02 Canadian National Railways	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1072. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool August 18, 1975 –	- March 11, 1976
	1073. 11.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool M	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1074. 11.503.96 William Warnock	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1075. 11.503.97 Leipzig Wheat Pool Committee M	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	·	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	•	larch 3 – 4, 1976
Box 28	•	larch 3 – 4, 1976
		larch 3 – 4, 1976
	·	ebruary 23, 1976
	· · ·	ary 11 – 25, 1976
	Luseland, Macklin, Major and Reward Meeting at Cactus Lake	, .,
	1082. 11.503.104 Rural Municipality of Heart's Hill 352	1arch 3 – 4, 1976
	1083. 11.503.105 Farmers Who Deliver Grain to the Cactus Lake, M Cosine, and Heart's Hill Delivery Points	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1084. 11.503.106 The Wilke Constituency NDP	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1085. 11.503.107 Bernard Weidenhammer M	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1086. 11.503.108 Ursuline Sisters of Tramping Lake	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1087. 11.503.109 St. Micheal's Church, Tramping Lake October 28, 1975	5 – March 4, 1976
	1088. 11.503.110 Village of Tramping Lake	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1089. 11.503.111 The Kerrobert School Unit	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1090. 11.503.112 Tramping Lake Savings and Credit Union Limited M	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1091. 11.503.113 Tramping Lake School 13990 M	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1092. 11.503.114 Pioneer Grain Company Limited M	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1093. 11.503.115 Southwest Farmers of Handel M	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1094. 11.503.116 Wheat Pool Committee of Revenue and Tramping M Lake	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1095. 11.503.117 Wheat Pool Committee of Revenue	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	1096. 11.503.118 The Wilke – Kerrobert General Rail Retention M Committee	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	Lake 380	- March 4, 1976
	1098. 11.503.120 Rural Municipality of Mariposa 350	larch 3 – 4, 1976
	·	1arch 3 – 4, 1976
	Region 11 – Kyle Hearing	
	1100. [11.501 Correspondence] Febru	ıary – April 1976

1101. [11.502 Schedules]	March 30 – 31, 1976
1102. 11.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 30 – 31, 1976
1103. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	March 30 – 31, 1976
1104. 11.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 30 – 31, 1976
1105. 11.503.122 Kyle Rail Retention Committee	March 30 – 31, 1976
1106. 11.503.123 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	March 30 – 31, 1976
(includes 3 oversize items)	
1107. 11.503.124 The Glamis Wheat Pool Committee	March 30 – 31, 1976
1108. 11.503.125 The Tuberose Community	March 30 – 31, 1976
1109. 11.503.126 The Sanctuary Retention Committee	March 30 – 31, 1976
1110. 11.503.127 The Religious Denominations of Kyle	March 30 – 31, 1976
1111. 11.503.128 Royal Canadian Legion Kyle Branch 124	March 30 – 31, 1976
1112. 11.503.129 Kyle Elks Lodge 169	March 30 - 31, 1976
1113. 11.503.130 Kinsmen Club of Kyle	March 30 - 31, 1976
1114. 11.503.131 Rural Municipality of Lacedena 228	March 30 – 31, 1976
1115. 11.503.132 Town of Kyle	March 30 – 31, 1976
1116. 11.503.133 Kyle Wheat Pool Committee	March 30 – 31, 1976
1117. 11.503.134 Kyle Credit Union Limited	March 30 – 31, 1976
1118. 11.503.135 Kyle Branch Pioneer Co-operative Association	on March 30 – 31, 1976
1119. 11.503.136 David L. Banks	March 30 – 31, 1976
1120. 11.503.137 Permit Holders at Bickleigh on McMorran	March 30 – 31, 1976
Subdivision	
1121. 11.503.138 Rural Municipality of St. Andrews 287	March 30 – 31, 1976
1122. 11.503.139 Senior Citizens of Kyle District	March 30 – 31, 1976
Region 11 – Lloydminster Hearing	
1123. [11.502 Schedule]	January 7 – 8, 1976
1124. 11.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 7, 1976
(includes 1 oversize item)	
1125. 11.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 7 – 8, 1976
1126. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 7 – 8, 1976
1127. 11.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	January 7 – 8, 1976
1128. [11.503.06.01] Local Alberta Wheat Pool	January 7, 1976
1129. 11.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 7 – March 26, 1976
1130. 11.503.13 Cargill Grain	January 7, 1976
1131. 11.503.14 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	January 7 – 8, 1976
1132. 11.503.15 Lyle King and Drayson Jones	January 7 – 8, 1976
1133. 11.503.16 Manwayne Chamber of Commerce	January 7 – 8, 1976
1134. 11.503.17 Oscar Peterson	January 7 – 8, 1976
1135. 11.503.18 Dewberry Lions Club	January 7, 1976
1136. 11.503.19 Dewberry and District Agricultural Society	January 7 – 8, 1976
1137. 11.503.20 Village of Dewberry	January 7 – 8, 1976
1138. 11.503.21 The Village of Paradise Valley	January 7, 1976
1139. 11.503.22 The Battle River Seed Cleaning Co-operative	January 7, 1976
Limited	January 7, 1076
1140. 11.503.23 McLaughlin Improvement Association	January 7, 1976
1141. 11.503.24 Two Hills Chemical Co-operative Limited	December, 1975
1142. 11.503.25 The Council of the Country of Vermillion River 1143. 11.503.26 Mabel Eboch and Ted Strain	-
1143. 11.503.26 Mabel Eboch and Ted Strain 1144. 11.503.27 The Battleford Area	January 7, 1976
	January 7 – 8, 1976

	1145. 11.503.28 Don Mazankowski, MP	January 7, 1976
		January 7, 1976
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	ember 12, 1976
	Canada: Marwayne Lodge 347	J.1.501 12, 1070
	1152. 11.503.35 Order of Royal Purple Marwayne, December 24, 1975 - J Alberta	anuary 7, 1976
	1153. 11.503.36 Husky Oil Operations Limited January 7 – A	August 16, 1976
	1154. 11.503.37 Clandonald District Board of Trade	January 7, 1976
	1155. 11.503.38 Michael Convey, A Canadian Pacific Rail Settler	January 7, 1976
	League	January 8, 1976
	1157. 11.503.40 Landonville District	n.d.
	1158. 11.503.41 Grade Nines of Clandonald School	January 7, 1976
	1159. 11.503.42 Town of Two Hills December 22, 1975 – J	•
	Association Limited	January 8, 1976
		January 8, 1976
Box 29	•	ember 14, 1975
	1163. 11.503.46 Myrnam Senior Citizen Centre December 15, 1975 – J	-
	•	January 8, 1976
	1165. 11.503.48 Village of Myrnam	n.d.
	·	January 8, 1976
		January 8, 1976
		January 8, 1976
		ember 14, 1975
	1170. 11.503.53 The Student Body of Derwent School	n.d.
	1171. 11.503.54 Judy Harasiuk	n.d.
	•	January 8, 1976
	1173. 11.503.56 The County of Two Hills 21	n.d.
	, ,	January 8, 1976
		January 7, 1976
		January 7, 1976
		January 7, 1976
	•	January 8, 1976
	1179. 11.503.62 A. V. Jones	n.d.
	1180. 11.503.63 Pioneer Grain Manager, Orval Callfas	n.d.
		January 8, 1976
	Region 11 – Lucky Lake Hearing	/ March 1076
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	/ – March, 1976 ch – April, 1976
	1184. 11.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 5, 1976
	1185. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	April 1, 1976
	1186. 11.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	April 5, 1976
	1187. 11.503.140 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	April 5, 1976
	1188. 11.503.141 Beechy and District	April 5, 1976
	1100. 11.000.171 Decemy and District	April 5, 1970

1189. 11.503.142 MacRorie Community April 5	, 1976
·	, 1976
·	, 1976
1192. 11.503.145 Rural Municipality 225, the Village of Lucky Lake and Trading Area	n.d.
1193. 11.503.146 National Farmers Union Local 603	n.d.
1194. 11.503.147 Rural Municipality of Coteau 255	n.d.
1195. 11.503.148 Arden Wheat Pool Committee	n.d.
1196. 11.503.149 Rail Retention Committee	n.d.
1197. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance	n.d.
(includes 2 oversize items)	11.0.
Region 11 – Struan Hearing	
1198. [11.501 Correspondence] February 12	, 1976
1199. 11.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 2	, 1976
1200. 11.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool March 2	
1201. 11.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited March 2	
1202. 11.503.84 Senior Citizens of the Sonningdale – Struan Area March 2	
1203. 11.503.85 Struan Ladies Club March 2	•
1204. 11.503.86 Sonningdale 4H Club March 2	
1205. 11.503.87 Ladies of the Arlee Community Club March 2	
1206. 11.503.88 United Church Women of Sonningdale March 2	
1207. 11.503.89 Rural Municipality of Eagle Creek 376 March 2	
1208. 11.503.90 Rural Municipality of Perdue 316 January 27 - March 2	
1209. 11.503.91 The Rail Line Abandonment Committee March 2	
1210. 11.503.92 United Grain Growers Local 321 March 2	
1211. 11.503.93 Arlee Wheat Pool Committee March 2	
1212. 11.503.94 Wheat Pool Committee of Sonningdale March 2	
1213. 11.503.95 The Students of Sonningdale School March 2	
1214. 11.503.230 Mr. Mundel March 2	
Region 12 – Blaine Lake Hearing	, 1070
1215. 12.503.02 Canadian National Railways January 12	1976
1216. 12.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool January 12	
1217. 12.503.13 Pioneer Grain Company Limited January 12	
1218. 12.503.14 Cargill Grain Company Limited January 12	
1219. 12.503.15 Borden Wheat Pool Committee	n.d.
1220. 12.503.16 Redberry Provincial Constituency, NDP	n.d.
1221. 12.503.17 Marcelin and District Farmers and Permit Book January 12	
Holders	, 1070
1222. 12.503.18 Marcelin and District Board of Trade January 12	, 1976
1223. 12.503.19 Town of Blake January 12	
1224. 12.503.20 Rural Municipality of Blaine Lake 434 and Blain January 12	
Lake Agricultural Committee	
1225. 12.503.21 Blaine Lake Wheat Pool Committee	n.d.
1226. 12.503.22 Doukhobor Society of Blaine Lake January 12	, 1976
1227. 12.503.23 Rural Municipality of Douglas 436 January 12	
1228. 12.503.24 Speers Richard Rail Retention Committee January 12	
1229. 12.503.25 Ratepayers of Rural Municipality of Redberry 435 January 12	
1230. 12.503.26 Dennis Banda, MLA of Redberry January 12	, 1976
1231. 12.503.27 K. H. Johnson January 12	, 1976

	1232. 12.503.28 Village of Hafford – Bill Sawyshyn	January 12, 1976
	1233. 12.503.29 Village of Speers	January 12, 1976
	1234. 12.503.30 The Speers Wheat Pool Committee	January 12, 1976
	1235. 12.503.31 Rural Municipality of Leask 464 and the Village of	January 12, 1976
	Leask	bandary 12, 1070
	1236. 12.503.32 Peter Papove, A Blaine Lake Farmer	January 12, 1976
	1237. 12.503.74 L. R. Pollard – Pioneer and Senior Citizen	January 12, 1976
	Region 12 – Medstead Hearing	
	1238. 12.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 13 – 14, 1976
Box 30	1239. 12.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1240. 12.503.13 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1241. 12.503.33 Mayfair Wheat Pool Committee	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1242. 12.503.34 Shell Lake Wheat Pool Committee	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1243. 12.503.35 Fairholme and Livelong Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1244. 12.503.36 Rabbit Lake – Mullinger Wheat Pool Committee	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1245. 12.503.37 Glaslyn Wheat Pool Committee	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1246. 12.503.38 Rural Municipality of Round Hill 467	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1247. 12.503.39 Council of the Village of Rabbit Lake	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1248. 12.503.40 Rural Municipality of Meeting Lake	January 4 – 14, 1976
	1249. 12.503.41 Mont Nebo and Rural Municipality	January 13, 1976
	1250. 12.503.42 Gaston Ternier – Cochin, Saskatchewan	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1251. 12.503.43 Rural Municipality of Parkdale 498	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1252. 12.503.44 Frank Seidle	n.d.
	1253. 12.503.45 Lloyd E. Johnson, MLA	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1254. 12.503.46 Rural Municipality of Spiritwood 496 and The	January 13 – 14, 1976
	Agricultural Conservation Committee 1255. 12.503.47 Spiritwood Wheat Pool Committee	January 13 , 1976
	1256. 12.503.48 Agriculture Committee of Rural Municipality of	January 13 – 14, 1976
	Medstead 497 1257. 12.503.49 Medstead School – Sandra Finley and Tanley	January 13 – 14, 1976
	Casson	•
	1258. 12.503.50 Council of the Village of Medstead	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1259. 12.503.51 Retention of Sandwith	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1260. 12.503.52 Royal Canadian Legion – Branch 282, Spiritwood	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1261. 12.503.53 John N. Morrow	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1262. 12.503.54 Village of Caslyn	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1263. 12.503.55 Mayfair and District	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1264. 12.503.56 The Town of Shellbrook and the Rural Municipality of Shellbrook 493	n.d.
	1265. 12.503.57 Keatley Shipping Point Wheat Pool Committee	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1266. 12.503.58 Redberry Provincial Constituency NDP	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1267. 12.503.59 The Town of Spiritwood	January 13, 1976
	1268. 12.503.60 Glenbush, Medstead and Robinhood Farming Communities	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1269. 12.503.61 Canada Parlaiment House of Commons Debates	January 13, 1976
	1270. 12.503.62 Shell Lake Chamber of Commerce	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1271. 12.503.63 The Village of Shell Lake	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1272. 12.503.64 Mr. H. Fielding	January 13 – 14, 1976
	1273. [12.503.75] Cliff Isaac, MP	n.d.

	1274. [12.503.76] Mr. Cadieux, MP	January 13 – 14, 1976
	Region 12 – St. Walburg Hearing	
	1275. 12.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 6, 1976
	1276. 12.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 6, 1976
	1277. 12.503.65 The Hamlin Wheat Pool Committee	n.d.
	1278. 12.503.66 Rural Municipality of Mervin 499	January 7, 1976
	1279. 12.503.67 Turtleford Mervin Wheat Pool Committee	January 6 – 7, 1976
	1280. 12.503.68 The Chamber of Commerce of the Village of Turtlefo	ord January 6, 1976
	1281. 12.503.69 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool, District 16, Subdistrict 4	January 6, 1976
	1282. 12.503.70 Rural Municipality of Meota 468	January 6 – 7, 1976
	1283. 12.503.71 Council of Local Improvement District 983	January 6, 1976
	Region 12 – Turtleford Regional Hearing	
	1284. [12.700.03] Options for Turtleford Regional Hearing	June 16, 1976
	1285. [12.700.04.02] Canadian National Regional Submission	June 1976
	1286. Battleford Presbytery of the United Church of Canada	June 16, 1976
	1287. National Farmers Union District 6 Region 6	June 16, 1976
	1288. Pioneer Grain Company Limited	June 16, 1976
	1289. Rural Municipality of Frenchman Butte 501, Paradise Hill	June 16, 1976
	Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Committee, Paradise Hills High	
	School, Multiple 4H Club and Business Men	
	1290. Saskatchewan Wheat Pool District 16	June 16, 1976
	Region 12 – Waldheim Hearing	
	1291. 12.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 5, 1976
	1292. 12.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 5, 1976
	1293. 12.503.72 Rural Municipality of Laird 404	January 5, 1976
	1294. 12.503.73 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool Local Committees	January 5, 1976
	Region 13 – Arrowood Hearing	
	1295. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 18, 1976
	1296. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	March 18, 1976
	1297. 13.503.16 The Milo – Queenstown Community	March 18, 1976
	1298. 13.503.53 The Lomond Transportation Committee	March 18, 1976
	1299. 13.503.54 Village of Arrowood	March 18, 1976
	1300. 13.503.55 Lay's Farm Supplies Limited	March 18, 1976
	1301. 13.503.57 The Communities of Mossleigh, Arrowood and Shou	
	1302. 13.503.58 The Arrowood School Students	March 18, 1976
	1303. 13.503.59 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	March 18, 1976
	1304. 13.503.60 Eldon F. Seney, Blakie, Alberta	March 18, 1976
	1305. 13.503.89 Mr. Roy Speaker MLA	March 18, 1976
	1306. 13.503.90 Women of Unifarm, Arrowood Local	March 18, 1976
	Region 13 – Cardston Hearing	Wardi 10, 1070
	1307. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 15 – 16, 1976
	1308. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	March 15 – 16, 1976
Box 31	1309. 13.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	
DOV 21		March 8 – 16, 1976
	1310. 13.503.14 Happy Valley Farms Limited	July 31, 1975
	1311. 13.503.18 Magrath and District History Association	n.d. Marah 15, 1076
	1312. 13.503.19 Ken E., Hutlburt, MP	March 15, 1976
	1313. 13.503.20 John M. Thompson, MLA (Cardston)	March 15 – 16, 1976
	1314. 13.503.21 Cardston and District Unifarm, Del Bonita Unifarm District	March 15 – 16, 1976
	Siliann District	

4045, 40 500 00 Del Benite Uniform District	Manala 0, 4070
1315. 13.503.22 Del Bonita Unifarm District	March 3, 1976
1316. 13.503.23 Village of Hillspring	March 1, 1976
1317. 13.503.24 United Irrigation District Chamber of Commerce, United Irrigation District, Glenwood	March 15 – 16, 1976
1318. 13.503.25 The Village of Glenwood	n.d.
1319. 13.503.26 United Irrigation District Chamber of Commerce	February 17, 1976
1320. 13.503.27 Magrath – Cardston Area	n.d.
1321. 13.503.28 Chief Alfalfa and Feed Processors and Blood	March 15 – 16, 1976
Tribe Irrigation Project, Stand Off	March 13 – 10, 1970
1322. 13.503.29 Hutterite Brethren of the District of Magrath	March 15 – 16, 1976
1323. 13.503.30 Town of Cardston	n.d.
1324. 13.503.31 Municipal District of Pincher Creek 9	March 1976.
1325. 13.503.32 Senior Citizens of Magrath and District	March 15 – 16, 1976
1326. 13.503.33 Magrath and District Chamber of Commerce	March 7 – 16, 1976
1327. 13.503.34 Magrath and District Agricultural Society	March 15 – 16, 1976
1328. 13.503.35 Magrath Lions Club	n.d.
1329. 13.503.36 The County of Warner 5	n.d.
*	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
1330. 13.503.37 Simplot Chemical Limited	n.d.
1331. 13.503.38 Green Acres Fertilizing Service Limited	March 12 – 16, 1976
1332. 13.503.39 Big Yield Fertilizer Sales Limited	March 12, 1976
1333. 13.503.40 George E. Dudley	March 12, 1976
1334. 13.503.41 Cardston and District Chamber of Commerce	March 16, 1976
1335. 13.503.42 The Church of Jesus Christ of the Latter-day	March 10, 1976
Saints – Taylor Stake 1336. 13.503.44 The Oldman River Regional Planning	March 16, 1976
Commission	March 10, 1970
1337. 13.503.45 John Moors	March 15 – 16, 1976
1338. 13.503.46 Big Bend Colony	March 2, 1976
1339. 13.503.94 Blair Murray, Magrath	March 15 – 16, 1976
1340. 13.503.95 James A. Hansen	March 15 – 16, 1976
1341. 13.503.96 Bert Hargrave, MP	March 15 – 16, 1976
1342. 13.503.97 Reverend Isaac A. Wruz – Old Elm Colony	March 15 – 16, 1976
Region 13 – Empress Hearing	
1343. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	March 24, 1976
1344. 13.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	March 24, 1976
1345. 13.503.09 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited	March 24, 1976
1346. 13.503.65 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	March 24, 1976
1347. 13.503.66 An Empress Business Man and Feed Lot	March 24, 1976
Operator – Mr. and Mrs. Ken Hein	Widi Ci 24, 1370
1348. 13.503.67 The Village of Empress	March 24, 1976
1349. 13.503.68 Farmers and Ranchers in Divisions 1 and 2 of	March 24, 1976
Municipal District of Acadia 34	, , ,
1350. 13.503.69 D. M. McCurdy – Empress Chamber of	March 24, 1976
Commerce	
1351. 13.503.70 Farmers of the Empress Area	March 24, 1976
1352. 13.503.71 The Special Areas B, Alberta Municipal Affair	March 24, 1976
1353. 13.503.72 Blindloss Community	March 24, 1976
Region 13 –Golden Prairie Hearing	
	1975 – January 27, 1976
1355. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	January 27, 1976

1357 13.503 98 N. M. Paterson and Sons Limited January 27 - March 26, 1976 1358, 13.503 13 Pioneer Grain Company Limited January 27 - March 26, 1976 1359, 13.503 14 Rural Municipality of Fox November 18, 1975 - January 27, 1976 Valley 171 1360 13.503 15 Golden Prairie Rail Retention Committee (includes 1 oversize item) January 27, 1976 (includes 1 oversize item) January 27, 1976 1361, 13.503 15 Bill Stodalka MLA January 27, - February 4, 1976 Sulphate Division Region 13 - Iddesleigh Hearing January 27, - February 4, 1976 1364, 13.503 15 Caskatchewan Minerals - Sodium January 27, - February 4, 1976		1356. 13.503.04 Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	January 27, 1976
1358. 13.503.13 Pioneer Grain Company Limited January 27 - March 26, 1976 1359. 13.503.14 Rural Municipality of Fox November 18, 1975 - January 27, 1976 Valley 171 1360. 13.503.15 Golden Prairie Rail Retention Committee January 27, 1976 (includes 1 oversize item) 1361. 13.503.16 Bill Stodalka MLA January 27, 1976 (includes 1 oversize item) January 27, 1976 1362. 13.503.17 Saskatchewan Minerals - Sodium January 27, - February 4, 1976 Sulphate Division Region 13 - Iddesleigh Hearing 1363. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 22 - 25, 1976 1364. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 25, 1976 1365. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson March 25, 1976 1365. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.88 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.75 Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 27, 1978 1382. 13.503.74			•
1359. 13.503.14 Rural Municipality of Fox November 18, 1975 – January 27, 1976 Valley 171 1360. 13.503.15 Golden Prairie Rail Retention Committee January 27, 1976 (includes 1 oversize item) 1361. 13.503.16 Bill Stodalka MLA January 27, 1976 1362. 13.503.17 Saskatchewan Minerals – Sodium January 27, - February 4, 1976 Sulphate Division Region 13 – Iddesleigh Hearing 1363. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 22 – 25, 1976 1363. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 25, 1976 1364. 13.503.08 Alberta Wheat Pool March 25, 1976 1365. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Newell March 10 – 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1371. 13.503.03 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.05 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.05 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.05 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.07 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Fortathmore March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381. 13.503.07 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381. 13.5			
Valley 171 1360. 13 503.15 Golden Prairie Rail Retention Committee (Includes 1 oversize item) January 27, 1976 1361. 13.503.15 Bill Stodalka MLA January 27, 1976 1362. 13.503.17 Saskaktchewan Minerals – Sodium Sulphate Division January 27, – February 4, 1976 Region 13 – Iddesleigh Hearing March 22 – 25, 1976 1363. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Newell March 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 Region 13 – Schuler Hearing March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 Box 32 1373. 13.503.61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.65 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.69 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 24, 1976 1379. 13.503.80 C		·	
1360. 13.503.16 Golden Prairie Rail Retention Committee		·	5 – January 27, 1970
1361. 13.503.16 Bill Stodalka MLA January 27, 1976 1362. 13.503.17 Saskatchewan Minerals – Sodium January 27, - February 4, 1976 Sulphate Division Region 13 – Iddesleigh Hearing 1363. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 22 – 25, 1976 1364. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 25, 1976 1365. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson March 25, 1976 1365. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1367. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Jenner March 10 – 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Pesidents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1371. 13.503.80 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1371. 13.503.60 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.60 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.38 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 1381. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.75 Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.74 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association March 17, 1976 1389. 1			January 27, 1976
1362. 13.503.17 Saskatchewan Minerals - Sodium January 27, - February 4, 1976 Sulphate Division Region 13 - Iddesleigh Hearing 1363. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 22 - 25, 1976 1364. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 25, 1976 1365. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1367. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.88 Community of Newell March 10 - 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.81 Fe Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.37 To Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 12, 1976 1381. 13.503.75 Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.64 North Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Daord of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.55 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.55 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.55 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.			·
Sulphate Division Region 13 – Iddesleigh Hearing 1363, 13,503,01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 22 – 25, 1976 1364, 13,503,06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 25, 1976 1365, 13,503,76 Walter H. Olson March 25, 1976 1366, 13,503,77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1367, 13,503,78 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1367, 13,503,78 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1368, 13,503,86 Community of Newell March 10 – 25, 1976 1369, 13,503,87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1370, 13,503,88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 Region 13 – Schuler Hearing 1371, 13,503,01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1372, 13,503,06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1373, 13,503,61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) March 23, 1976 1374, 13,503,62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1374, 13,503,62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375, 13,503,68 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376, 13,503,83 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376, 13,503,83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 1378, 13,503,83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379, 13,503,01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380, 13,503,73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 17, 1976 1381, 13,503,75 Strathmore Commerce March 26, 1976 1381, 13,503,75 Strathmore Commerce March 26, 1976 1384, 13,503,75 Strathmore Commerce March 26, 1976 1384, 13,503,01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1386, 13,503,06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381, 13,503,75 Strathmore Commerce March 27, 1976 1386, 13,503,06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386, 13,503,06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386, 13,503,47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1386, 13,503,55 Nath Pool Region 13 – Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388, 13,503,48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388, 13,503,48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Gra			•
Region 13		·	7, – February 4, 1976
1363. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1364. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1365. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community 1367. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner 1368. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner 1369. 13.503.87 Community of Jenner 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1374. 13.503.63 Brit Hargrave, MP 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited 1376. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer 1378. 13.503.81 The Young People of Schuler 1379. 13.503.36 Alberta Wheat Pool 1379. 13.503.36 Alberta Wheat Pool 1370. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler 1379. 13.503.30 Canadian Pacific Rail 1380. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA 1380. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore 1381. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore 1384. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce 1385. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited 1387. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association 1391. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association 1391. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association 1391. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association 1391. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association 1391. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association			
1364. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1365. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson March 25, 1976 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1367. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Newell March 10 – 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 Region 13 – Schuler Hearing 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 March 26, 1976 March 26, 1976 March 27, 1976 March 28, 1976 March 26, 1976 March 26, 1976 March 26, 1976 March 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 March 26, 1976 March 1380. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 March 1385. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14			March 22 25 1076
1365. 13.503.76 Walter H. Olson 1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community 1367. 13.503.78 Duffalo Community 1368. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner 1368. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Newell 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area 1371. 13.503.81 Residents of the Gem Area 1371. 13.503.81 Residents of the Gem Area 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1372. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1373. 13.503.61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited 1377. 13.503.80 Pione Grain Company Limited 1378. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer 1379. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer 1379. 13.503.81 The Young People of Schuler 1379. 13.503.81 The Young People of Schuler 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1380. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA 1382. 13.503.75 Strathmore 1382. 13.503.75 Strathmore 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce 1384. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1386. 13.503.76 Alberta Wheat Pool 1387. 13.503.08 Alberta Wheat Pool 1388. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce 1388. 13.503.76 Alberta Wheat Pool 1388. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce 1388. 13.503.76 Alberta Wheat Pool 1389. 13.503.76 Alberta Wheat Pool 1389. 13.503.76 Alberta Wheat Pool 1380. 13.503.76 Alberta Wheat Pool 1381. 13.503.76 Alberta Wheat Pool 1382. 13.503.77 Above River Gas Co-operative Limited 1388. 13.503.77 Above River Gas Co-operative Limited 1388. 13.503.78 Alberta Wheat Pool 1389. 13.503.79 Above River Gas Co-operative Limited 1388. 13.503.79 Above River Gas Co-operative Limited 1388. 13.503.79 Above River Gas Co-operative Limited 1389. 13.503.79 Abov			
1366. 13.503.77 Buffalo Community March 25, 1976 1367. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner March 25, 1976 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Newell March 10 – 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 Region 13 – Schuler Hearing 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1373. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.06 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.81 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Powr Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 Mirch 17			
1367. 13.503.78 Community of Jenner 1368. 13.503.86 Community of Newell 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area Region 13 – Schuler Hearing 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited 1376. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer 1377. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.03 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.49 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976			
1368. 13.503.86 Community of Newell March 10 – 25, 1976 1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson March 25, 1976 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976 Region 13 – Schuler Hearing March 23, 1976 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 Box 32 1373. 13.503.61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall En		•	
1369. 13.503.87 H. A. (Bud) Olson 1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area Region 13 – Schuler Hearing 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1373. 13.503.61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) March 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.03 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.04 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.05 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.07 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Halperta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		·	
1370. 13.503.88 Residents of the Gem Area March 25, 1976		•	•
Region 13 - Schuler Hearing 1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 23, 1976 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 - Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 - 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1384. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1		, ,	•
1371. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976 1373. 13.503.61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) March 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.81 The Young People of Schuler Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1389. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976			March 25, 1976
1372. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 23, 1976			March 22 1076
Box 32 1373. 13.503.61 Alan W. Hyland, MLA (Cypress) March 1976 1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.03 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.03 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976			
1374. 13.503.62 Bert Hargrave, MP March 23, 1976 1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 12, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976	Day 22		
1375. 13.503.63 Pioneer Grain Company Limited March 23, 1976 1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976	BUX 32	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
1376. 13.503.64 Schuler and District Rail Retention Committee March 23, 1976 1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		~	
1377. 13.503.80 Bob Bayer March 23, 1976 1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing March 26, 1976 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		· ·	
1378. 13.503.83 The Young People of Schuler March 23, 1976 Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing March 26, 1976 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976			
Region 13 – Strathmore Hearing 1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1380. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 126, 1976 March 17, 1976		•	
1379. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 26, 1976 1380. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	Maich 23, 1970
1380. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 26, 1976 1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	March 26, 1076
1381. 13.503.73 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA March 11 – 26, 1976 1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 March 17, 1976			
1382. 13.503.74 Town of Strathmore March 26, 1976 1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976			
1383. 13.503.75 Strathmore Chamber of Commerce March 26, 1976 Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing March 17, 1976 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee March 17, 1976 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association March 17, 1976 Mill District 2 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976		·	•
Region 13 – Vauxhall Hearing 1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976			,
1384. 13.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail March 17, 1976 1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool March 17, 1976 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976			Maich 20, 1970
1385. 13.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool 1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976			March 17, 1076
1386. 13.503.47 Bow River Gas Co-operative Limited March 17, 1976 1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District March 17, 1976 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976			
1387. 13.503.48 Vauxhall Enchant and District Grain Handling and Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976			
Transportation Committee 1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		·	
1388. 13.503.49 Board of Directors of the Bow River Irrigation District 1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	March 17, 1970
1389. 13.503.50 Hays Stock Grazing Association March 17, 1976 1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		·	March 17, 1976
1390. 13.503.51 Alberta Soft White Spring Wheat Growers Association Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976 March 17, 1976		_	
Mill District 2 1391. 13.503.52 Municipal District of Taber 14 March 17, 1976		•	
·			
1392. Pak-Wel Produce Limited March 26 – 30, 1976		·	
			March 26 – 30, 1976
Region 14 – Benalto Hearing			
1393, 14,503,01 Canadian Pacific Rail February 19, 1976		1393. 14.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	February 19, 1976
•			•
1394. 14.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool February 19, 1976		1395. 14.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 19, 1976
•			•
1394. 14.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool February 19, 1976		1000. 17.000.07 Office Offili Offwers Ellillee	1 Columny 19, 1970

	1396. 14.503.82 Lacombe and Red Deer Agricultural	February 19, 1976
	Development Committee 1397. 14.503.83 County of Red Deer 23	February 19, 1976
	1398. 14.503.84 Benalto Booster Club	February 19, 1976
	1399. 14.503.85 G. R. Lougheed	February 19, 1976
	1400. 14.503.86 Harley E. Stamm, Alma Sterling, and Pat Kno	-
	Tony Chilibeck [with Question and Answers for Presentation	
	10, 14, and 15]	
	1401. [Notes]	n.d.
	Region 14 – Big Valley Hearing	
	1402. 14.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 25, 1976
	1403. 14.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	February 26, 1976
	1404. 14.503.07 United Grain Growers	February 25, 1976
	1405. 14.503.61 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA (Drumheller)	February 25, 1976
	1406. 14.503.62 Alberta Wheat Pool Advisory Committee	February 25, 1976
	Subdistrict 406	
	1407. 14.503.63 Royal Canadian Legion Branch 70	February 14 – 25, 1976
	1408. 14.503.64 Morrin and District Agricultural Society	February 25, 1976
	1409. 14.503.65 Rumsey Unifarm Local 122-50	February 25, 1976
	1410. 14.503.66 Starland Agricultural Development Committee	
	1411. 14.503.67 Big Calley Unifarm Local 83-02	February 25, 1976
	1412. 14.503.68 Benevolent Protective Order of Elks of Canad	la February 25, 1976
	Big Valley Lodge 147	Fobruary 25, 1076
	1413. 14.503.69 Starland Recreation and Parks Board 1414. 14.503.70 Municipal District of Starland 47	February 25, 1976 February 25, 1976
	1415. 14.503.71 The Staff and School of Morrin	February 25, 1976
	1416. 14.503.71 The Stail and School of Mornin 1416. 14.503.72 Village of Rumsey	February 25, 1976
	1417. 14.503.72 Village of Rdiffsey	February 25, 1976
	1417. 14.503.73 Village of Big Valley 1418. [14.503.74] Village of Morrin	February 25, 1976
	1419. 14.503.74] Village of Mortin 1419. 14.503.75 Rowley Rumsey Beef Club	February 25, 1976
	1420. 14.503.76 The Michichi Community Association	February 25, 1976
	1420. 14.503.76 The Michiell Community Association	February 25, 1976
	1422. 14.503.77 The Town of Stettler	February 25, 1976
	Region 14 – Cremona Hearing	1 ebidary 25, 1976
	1423. 14.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	February 18, 1976
	(includes 1 oversize item)	restairy to, 1070
	1424. 14.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	February 18, 1976
	1425. 14.503.79 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 18, 1976
	1426. 14.503.80 The Village of Cremona	February 18, 1976
	1427. 14.503.81 County of Mountain View 17	February 18, 1976
Box 33	1428. 14.503.104 Madden and District Community	February 14 – 18, 1976
	1429. 14.503.105 Dog Pound Ladies Club	ebruary 18 – March 29, 1976
	1430. 14.503.106 J. K. Smylie	February 17 – 18, 1976
	1431. Dr. Bell	February 18, 1976
	1432. Jerry Berg	February 18, 1976
	Region 14 – Donalda Hearing	
	1433. [14.501 Correspondence]	March 1 – 4, 1976
	1434. [14.502 Schedules]	March 29, 1976
	1435. 14.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 24 –25, 1976
	1436. 14.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	February 24, 1976

1437. 14.503.13 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 24, 1976
1438. 14.503.14 The Galahad Senior citizens Friendship Club	February 24, 1976
1439. 14.503.15 St. Paul's Presbyterian Church, Galahad	February 6, 1976
1440. 14.503.16 Galahad and District Board of Trade	February 24, 1976
1441. 14.503.17 The village of Galahad	February 24, 1976
•	ruary 24 – March 25, 1976
1443. 14.503.19 Science Mound Community	February 24, 1976
1444. 14.503.20 Omar J. Broughton	February 24, 1976
1445. 14.503.21 Galahad and District Lions Club	February 24, 1976
1446. 14.503.22 The Village of Donalda	February 24, 1976
1447. 14.503.23 National Farmers Union Local 712	February 24, 1976
1448. 14.503.24 Edberg Social Studies 20 Class	February 24, 1976
1449. 14.503.25 Ibsen Unifarm Local 8350	February 24, 1976
1450. 14.503.26 Alberta Agricultural Development Corporation	February 24, 1976
1451. 14.503.27 Alliance Seed Cleaning Association	February 24, 1976
1452. 14.503.28 Galahad Pleasington Unifarm Local 81-14	February 6, 1976
1453. 14.503.29 The Council of the Village of Alliance	February 24, 1976
1454. 14.503.30 The Lions Club of Alliance and the Royal	February 24, 1976
Canadian Legion Branch 94	
1455. 14.503.31 Alliance Board of Trade	February 24, 1976
1456. 14.503.32 The Student Body of the Alliance Junior High	February 24, 1976
School	Fahruari 0 24 1076
1457. 14.503.33 Alliance 4H Club and Battle River 4H Multiclub	February 9 – 24, 1976
1458. 14.503.34 Hutterian Brethren of South Bend Colony	February 9, 1976
1459. 14.503.35 Grain Elevators or Managers of Alliance	February 10, 1976
1460. 14.503.36 Cecil Peacock	February 24, 1976
1461. 14.503.37 Mr. P. Spady	February 24, 1976
1462. 14.503.38 Dennis B. Towers Farmers	February 10 – 24, 1976
1463. 14.503.39 McPherson Farms	February 10 – 24, 1976
1464. 14.503.40 Mr. Arthur Peacock, Farmer	February 10 – 24, 1976
1465. 14.503.41 John Leonard and Robert Wold	February 24, 1976
1466. 14.503.42 Edward Gal Family	February 6, 1976
1467. 14.503.43 Raymond MiKuefler Family Farm Unit 3 rd and	February 11, 1976
4 th Generations	5 1 04 4070
1468. 14.503.44 Mr. Roy Rands	February 24, 1976
1469. 14.503.45 K. and J. Hardware	February 20, 1976
1470. 14.503.46 Mrs. Laura Towers	February 10 – 24, 1976
1471. 14.503.47 Strong Unifarm Local 81-55	February 10 – 24, 1976
1472. 14.503.48 Anderson Brothers Group of Farm in the Merna	February 11, 1976
District	Fabruary 12, 1076
1473. 14.503.49 Council of the County of Flagstaff 29	February 12, 1976
1474. 14.503.50 Council of the Village of Edberg	February 24, 1976
1475. Archibald	February 24, 1976
	nuary 28 – March 30, 1976
Region 14 – Drumheller Hearing	Fabruary 00, 4070
1477. 14.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	February 20, 1976
	eary 30 – February 5, 1976
1479. 14.503.87 Carbon and Community Chamber of Commerce	February 20 – 25, 1976
1480. 14.503.88 Unifarm Local 10-04-043	February 20, 1976

	1481. 14.503.89 Village of Carbon	February 20, 1976
	1482. 14.503.90 Drumheller and District Agricultural Society	February 20, 1976
	1483. 14.503.91 Hesketh Unifarm Local 104-13	February 20, 1976
	1484. 14.503.92 L. O. Andrew of Andrew Farms	February 20, 1976
	1485. 14.503.93 The Council of the Municipal District of Kneeh	ill 48 February 20, 1976
	1486. 14.503.94 Drumheller and District Chamber of Commerc	ce February 20, 1976
	1487. 14.503.95 County of Stettler 6	February 20, 1976
	1488. 14.503.96 Brookes Hanson, High School Student of	February 20, 1976
	Carbon, Alberta 1489. 14.503.97 Pioneer Grain Company Limited	February 20, 1976
	1490. 14.503.98 Kneehill Agricultural Development Committee	
	1491. 14.503.99 Gordon E. Taylor, MLA (Drumheller)	February 20, 1976
	1492. 14.503.39 Gordon E. Taylor, MEA (Drummener)	February 20, 1976
	1493. 14.503.100 Certally Coal Elittled, Atlas Mille Division	•
		February 20, 1976
	1494. 14.503.102 Fred A. Fullerton	February 20, 1976
	1495. 14.503.103 J. P. Bough	February 20, 1976
	1496. Jack Howard	February 20, 1976
	Region 14 – Hanna Hearing	
	1497. 14.503.02 Canadian National Railways	February 23, 1976
	1498. 14.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	February 23, 1976
	1499. 14.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	February 23, 1976
	1500. 14.503.51 Unifarm Region Eleven	February 23, 1976
	1501. 14.503.52 Endiang Community Society	February 23 – March 1,1976
	1502. 14.503.53 Sullivan Lake West Agricultural Society	February 23, 1976
	1503. 14.503.54 405 Pool Members	February 23, 1976
	1504. 14.503.55 Byemoor High School	February 23, 1976
	1505. 14.503.56 Endiang Unifarm Local 83-30 and the Endiang Board of Trade	g February 23, 1976
	1506. 14.503.57 The Hackett and Leo Communities	February 23, 1976
Box 34	1507. 14.503.58 Endiang 4H Club	February 23, 1976
201.01	1508. 14.503.59 County of Stettler 6	February 4, 1976
	1509. 14.503.60 Gulf Oil Canada Limited	February 23 – March 5, 1976
	1510. 14.503.107 R. A. Somerville	February 23, 1976
	1511. [14.503.107.01] The Scapa Community Association	February 23, 1976
	1512. United Transportation Union	February 23, 1976
	Region 14 – Stettler Regional Hearing	1 ebidary 25, 1970
	1513. [14.700.03] Options for Stettler Regional Hearing	lupo 14 15 1076
		June 14 – 15, 1976
	1514. [14.700.04.02] Canadian Nation Regional Submission	June 1976
	1515. Alberta Transportation	June 14, 1976
	1516. Magrath and District Chamber of Commerce	June 10, 1976
	Region 15 – Vegreville Hearing	A 11.0 4070
	1517. 15.503.01 Canadian Pacific Rail	April 9, 1976
	1518. 15.503.02 Canadian National Railways	April 2, 1976
	1519. 15.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	April 9, 1976
	1520. 15.503.07 United Grain Growers	April 9, 1976
	1521. 15.503.13 Agricultural Development Committee of the C of Minburn 27	ounty April 9, 1976
	1522. 15.503.14 The Town of Vegreville	April 9, 1976
	1523. 15.503.15 Vegreville Chamber of Commerce	n.d.

	24. [15.503.16] County of Beaver 9 Unifarm District 63, Alberta Agricultural Development Corporation, Agricultural Advisory Committee	April 9, 197	6
	16 – Athabasca Hearing		
	25. 16.503.02 Canadian National	January 2, 197	6
	26. [16.503.06] Alberta Wheat Pool	January 21, 197	
	7. 16.503.43 The Athabasca Agriculture Development	January 21, 197	
	Corporation Committee	bandary 21, 101	•
	8. 16.503.44 Town of Athabasca	January 21, 197	6
152	9. 16.503.45 Agricultural Committee	January 21, 197	
	0. 16.503.46 Athabasca and District Chamber of Commerce	January 21, 197	
	1. 16.503.47 National Farmers Union Athabasca Local 726	January 21, 197	
153	2. 16.503.48 Unifarm District 33	January 21, 197	
	3. 16.503.49 Residents of Division 9, North of the Athabasca	January 21, 197	
	River, County of Athabasca 12	, , .	
Region	16 – Barrhead Hearing		
153	4. [16.501 Correspondence]	March 19, 197	6
153	5. 16.503.03 Northern Alberta Railway Company	January 23, 197	6
153	6. [16.503.06] Alberta Wheat Pool	January 23, 197	6
153	7. 16.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 23, 197	6
153	8. 16.503.55 Agricultural Development Committee ID 15	January 23, 197	6
153	9. 16.503.56 The Barrhead Chamber of Commerce	January 23, 197	6
154	0. 16.503.57 Town of Barrhead	January 23, 197	
154	1. 16.503.58 Possible Manola – Barrhead Railroad Abandonmen		
154	2. 16.503.59 George Visser	January 23, 197	
	3. 16.503.60 The County of Barrhead 11	January 23, 197	
	4. 16.503.61 [Introduction to Briefs – Mr. Steinbring]	January 23, 197	
	5. 16.503.64 Mr. Skogstod	January 23, 197	
	16 – Bonnyville Hearing	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
_	6. 16.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 19, 197	6
	7. [16.503.06] Alberta Wheat Pool	January 19, 197	
	8. 16.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 19, 197	
	9. 16.503.22 Businessmen of Mallaig	January 19, 197	
155	60. 16.503.23 Bonnyville Centralized High School Social Studies Department	January 19, 197	
	i1. 16.503.24 Northeastern Alberta Action Committee	January 19, 197	6
	2. 16.503.25 Jack Dargis and George Newby	January 19, 197	
	i3. 16.503.26 Inland Terminals Group	January 16, 197	
	4. 16.503.27 National Farmers Union Local 706, District 4, Regio	•	
	55. 16.503.28 Agricultural Development Committee of the Municip	•	
	District of Bonnyville 87 and Local Improvement of District 18	•	
	66. 16.503.29 Town of Bonnyville	January 14 – 19, 197	
	77. 16.503.62 BP Exploration Canada Limited	January 15 – 27, 197	
	8. [16.503.63] Grand Coulie and District Chamber of Commerce	January 19, 197	0
_	16 – Clyde Hearing	M. 1 47 407	_
	9. [16.501 Correspondence]	March 17, 197	
	60. [16.502 Schedules]	January 22, 197	
	11. 16.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 22, 197	
	22. 16.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 22, 197	
156	3. 16.503.50 Cargill Grain	January 22, 197	3

1564. 16.503.51 Clyde Area Farmers	January 22, 1976
1565. 16.503.52 Village of Clyde September 5, 1	973 – January 22, 1976
1566. 16.503.54 National Farmers Union Local 703	January 22, 1976
1567. 16.503.63 Legal Alfalfa Product Limited Janu	ary 22 - February, 1976
1568. 16.503.66 Mr. John Harry	January 22, 1976
Region 16 – Smoky Lake Hearing	
1569. 16.503.02 Canadian National Railways	January 20, 1976
1570. [16.503.06] Alberta Wheat Pool	January 20, 1976
1571. 16.503.07 United Grain Growers Limited	January 20, 1976
1572. 16.503.30 Gibbons Seed Cleaning Co-operative Limited	January 20, 1976
1573. 16.503.31 Radway Cooperative Seed Cleaning Plant Limited	January 20, 1976
1574. 16.503.32 Village of Radway	January 20, 1976
1575. 16.503.33 The Radway and District Chamber of Commerce ar	•
Agriculture	
1576. 16.503.34 Smoky Lake Unifarm	January 20, 1976
1577. 16.503.35 Redwater Community	January 20, 1976
1578. 16.503.36 Redwater and District Chamber of Commerce	January 20, 1976
1579. 16.503.37 Town of Redwater	n.d.
1580. 16.503.38 Town of Smoky Lake	January 20, 1976
1581. 16.503.39 William Antoniuk	January 20, 1976
1582. 16.503.40 Smoky Lake Chamber of Commerce	January 20, 1976
1583. 16.503.41 William Wasylechko	January 20, 1976
1584. 16.503.42 Vilma and District Lions' Club	January 20, 1976
1585. 16.503.65 Henry Melnyk	January 20, 1976
1586. 16.503.67 George Topolonsky MLA	January 20, 1976
Region 16 – St. Paul Hearing	
	anuary 15 – March 1976
1588. 16.503.13 St. Paul Regional High School	January 15, 1976
1589. 16.503.14 Farmer's Brief – Pat O'Neil	January 15, 1976
1590. 16.503.15 Economic Development Council Chamber of	January 15, 1976
Commerce	bandary 10, 1010
1591. 16.503.16 St. Paul and District Chamber of Commerce	January 15, 1976
1592. 16.503.17 County of St. Paul 19 Agricultural Committee and	January 15, 1976
Advisory Board	·
1593. 16.503.18 Clarence Dewald	January 15, 1976
1594. 16.503.19 Heinsburg Area Brief	January 15, 1976
1595. 16.503.20 Northeastern Alberta Action Committee	January 19, 1976
1596. 16.503.21 Don Mazankowski	January 15, 1976
Region 17 – Fairview Regional Hearing	
1597. 17.501 Transcript of Regional Hearing	December 2 – 4, 1975
1598. 17.503.03 Northern Alberta Railways Company	December 2 – 4, 1975
1599. 17.503.06 Alberta Wheat Pool	December 2 – 3, 1975
1600. 17.503.13 Public Utility of Rail Roads	December 2 – 4, 1975
1601. 17.503.14 The Grimshaw and District Agricultural Society	December 2 – 4, 1975
1602. 17.503.15 Agricultural Development Committee ID 19	December 1 – 4, 1975
1603. 17.503.16 The Peace River Agricultural Development	December 2 – 3, 1975
Committee	
1604. 17.503.17 Northern Alberta Rapeseed Processors	December 2 – 3, 1975
1605. 17.503.19 Village of Hines Creek	December 2 – 3, 1975

95-53

	1606. 17.503.20 Berwyn Chamber of Commerce	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1607. 17.503.21 Municipal District of Peace 135	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1608. 17.503.22 National Farmers Union Manning Local 83	10 I	December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1609. 17.503.23 The Grand Prairie/Fairview and District Chamber of Commerce	I	December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1610. 17.503.24 Berwyn Manning Grimshaw Area Farmers	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1611. 17.503.26 Cherry Point/Bear Canyon Community	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1612. 17.503.27 Spirit River Grain Producers		December 3 – 4	
	1613. 17.503.28 Spirit River Town Council		December 4	
	1614. 17.503.29 The Town of Fairview	[December 2 – 3	
	1615. 17.503.30 Brief with Particular Reference to the Energ		December 3 – 4	
	1616. 17.503.32 Worsley Ratepayers Brief	[December 2 – 3	3. 1975
	1617. 17.503.34 Cleardale Agricultural Society		December 2 – 3	
Box 36	1618. 17.503.35 Unifarm District 14		December 2 – 4	
	1619. 17.503.36 Frank J. Podruzny, Wanham, Alberta		December 2 – 3	
	1620. 17.503.37 Committee for Upgrading and Extension of		December 2 – 3	•
	Existing Rail Services		December 2 – c	, 1070
	1621. 17.503.38 Municipal District of Fairview 136 and Peac	e 135 I	December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1622. 17.503.39 Unifarm District 25		December 2 – 3	
	1623. 17.503.40 Unifarm District 28, ID 23 Agricultural		December 2 – 3	
	Development Committee, Swanson Lumber Company	•	3000111301 2	,
	1624. 17.503.41 Wanham High School	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1625. 17.503.42 Kaare Brekkas, Clayhurst, BC	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1626. 17.503.43 Sam Simpson: Nationalizing the CPR	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1627. 17.503.44 National Farmers Union Region 8 (Dawson Creek, BC)	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1628. 17.503.45 Spirit River Local of United Grain Growers	[December 2 – 3	3, 1975
	1629. 17.503.46 Valley View Town Council		December 2 – 3	
	1630. Agricultural Development Committee ID 16 – Valleyvi		December 3	
	Alberta 1631. High Level: The Problem of Malting Barley from North	of 56°	December 3	3. 1975
	Reports and Research	0.00	200000.	,
	1632. [Reports and Research] 1/2			n.d.
	1633. [Reports and Research] 2/2			n.d.
	1634. Before the Interstate Commerce Commission – Increa	sed Freiak	nt April 19	
	Rates and Charges – 1976 Ex Parte No. 318 Brief and V	erified	п дригте	, 1370
	Statements of Protestants Council of Forest Industries of Forest Products Association and Canadian Forest Production			
	1635. Saskatchewan Wheat Pool	Ct Lillineu	October 22	1975
	1636. [Schedules of Hearings]	lanua	ry 7 – March 10	
	1637. Submission to the Grain Handling and Transportation		976 – Novembe	
	Commission by the Government of Saskatchewan	-	oro – Novembe	1 1077
	1638. Subdivision Data: Traffic, Revenue, Costs, Claimed Loss	and		n.d.
	Subsidy by Subdivision and Region	Februar	/ 18 – March 26	1076
	1639. Summaries of Hearings	i ebiual)		
	1640. Transportation Related Distortions in the Canadian Flour Milling Industry		May – June	, 1970
	Weyburn Hearing			
	1641. Canadian Pacific Rail		December 17	', 1975
	Section Meeting C			

December 1973

March 1966, April 1971 and 1973

1642. A Model for Rationalizing the Canadian Graom

Box 37

Box or	Transportation and Handling System on a Regional Basis	December 1010
	GRAINS GROUP	
	Alberta Wheat Pool	
	1643. Farm Stored Grain on the Prairies: A Cost Study	February 1971
	Bryden Development Consultants (Western) Limited	
	1644. Report Prepared for Grains Group Respecting Grain Assembly and Cleaning in the Yorkton Area	November 4, 1977
	1645. Grain Handling and Transportation: A Bibliography of Selected References on Transportation and Rural Sociology Kates, Peat, Marwick and Company	October 1975
	1646. Grain Transportation in Eastern Canada: Volume I	April 1972
	1647. Grain Transportation in Eastern Canada: Volume II	April 1972
	P. S. Ross and Partners	·
	1648. Cost Ascertainment Study of Thunder Bay and Pacific Coast Terminal Country Elevators	October 1970
	1649. Country Grain Elevators Cost Study	December 1970
	1650. Eastern Terminal Grain Elevator Cost Study	February 1971
	1651. Grain Handling and Transportation Costs in Canada 1/2	August 1971
	1652. Grain Handling and Transportation Costs in Canada 2/2	August 1971
	1653. Summary of Grain Groups Reports on Transportation and Handling of Western Canadian Grain Underwood, McLellan and Associates Limited	July 1972
Box 38	1654. Economic Effect of Rationalization of the Grain Handling and Transportation System on Prairie Communities	March 1972
	Transportation and Handling Section	
	1655. Country Elevator Study	March 1971
	1656. Inland Terminal Study 1/2	November 1970
	1657. Inland Terminal Study 2/2	November 1970
	INDIAN AND NORTHERN AFFAIRS	
	The Steering Committee	
	1658. Jasper/Canadian National Study: Consolidated Report	1975
	IOWA STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION	
	Planning and Programming Departments – Needs Study Unit 1659. Appendix G: Highway Data Prepared for Use in a Grain Transportation Study	February 16, 1973

LAKEHEAD HARBOUR COMMISSION 1660. The Terminal Grain Elevators

	MAPS	
	1661. Alberta Transportation Map (includes 1 oversize item)	1977
	1662. NORTHERN ALBERTA RAILWAYS	n.d.
	OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL, RAIL SERVICES PLANNING OFFICE, INTERSTATE COMMERCE COMMISSION 1663. Guide for Evaluating the Community Impact of Rail Service Discontinuance	January 10, 1975
	PAPERS	
	Canadian Grain Forwarding 1974 – A Working Paper 1664. Section E – A Report on Grain Forwarding and Transportation in	1974
	Australia and Canada 1665. Economic Impact of Railroad Branch Line Abandonment: A	April – July 4 1975
	South Central Nebraska Case Study The Graduate Faculty of North Dakota State University of Agriculture and	
	Applied Science 1666. The Economic, Social and Energy Impact of North Dakota Rail Branch Line Abandonment 1/2	July 1975
Box 39	1667. The Economic, Social and Energy Impact of North Dakota Rail Branch Line Abandonment 2/2	July 1975
	1668. Ownership of Farm Trucks for Hauling Grain: An Application of Multivariate Legit Analysis	n.d.
	Peace Agra Commodities Limited 1669. Grain Handling and Transportation: Recommendations for	n.d.
	Modification of License Under the Canadian Grain Act 1670. Grain Transportation Costs: From Peace River Agricultural Crop Handling Stations to Sea Board	August 1975
	Peat, Marwick, Mitchell and Company	
	1671. A Study of Economics of Short Trains 1672. [Photocopied Journal Articles]	June 1974 1968 – 1975
	P.S. Ross and Partners	1000 – 1070
	1673. The Elrose Area of Saskatchewan Grain Handling and Micro- Rationalisation Study Volume 1: Study Findings	March 31, 1976
	1674. The Interlake Region of Manitoba Grain Handling and Micro-	n.d.
	Rationalisation Study Volume 2: Reference Document 1675. A Study of the Impact of a Rationalized Grain Handling Industry on the Roads and Highways of Saskatchewan	July 1972
	The Transport Group – Department of Civil Engineering, University of Waterloo	
	1676. A Methodology for Designing the Layout of a Canadian Prairie Grain Elevator System	December 1972
	University of Manitoba – Department of Agricultural Economics and Farm Management	
	1677. Research Bulletin No. 73 – 2: Population Projections for Manitoba by Region and Town Size – Some Alternatives, 1971 – 1990	September 1973

University of Saskatchewan – College of Agriculture 1678. <u>Agricultural Science Bulletin</u> : Centralized Grain Collection Comes	May 1977
at a Cost	Way 1977
University of Saskatchewan – Department of Agricultural Economics	
1679. A Current Perspective on the Prairie Grain Handling and	September 1975
Transportation System 1680. Research Report RR: 75-03: A Study of the Growth of Selected	January 1975
Service Centres in Saskatchewan	,
University of Saskatchewan – Civil Engineering Department	- A
1681. Centralization of Country Elevator Operations and It's Impact on the Rural Road Network	n.d.
and read records	
PRAIDIE DAIL ACTION COMMITTEE	
PRAIRIE RAIL ACTION COMMITTEE Bryden Development Consultants (Western) Limited	
1682. Proposal Outline for Consideration of the Prairie Rail Action	n.d.
Committee	11.0.
Development Planning Associates Limited	
	er – December 1977
Transportation Services to Small Prairie Communities	
THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA	
Alberta Agriculture	1975
1684. Agricultural Processing and Manufacturing Guide 1975 Alberta Education	1975
1685. Total Enrolment as at September 30, September 30, 1974 –	December 18, 1975
1974	
Alberta Environment – Environmental Protection Services	
1686. Alberta Waterworks and Sewerage Survey 1974	1974
Alberta Industry and Commerce	1075
1687. Industry and Resources 1973 1688. List of Industrial Projects as of January 31, 1975	1975 January 31, 1975
Alberta Transportation	January 51, 1975
1689. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line	January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume I: Southern Alberta 1/2	•
1690. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume I: Southern Alberta 2/2	January 1976
1691. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line	January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 1 1/2	·
1692. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line	January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 1 2/2 1693. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line	
	January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 2	January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 2 1694. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line	January 1976 January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 2 1694. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume III: Northern Alberta 1/2	January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 2 1694. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line	·
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 2 1694. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume III: Northern Alberta 1/2 1695. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume III: Northern Alberta 2/2 1696. Preliminary Summary of Road Costs Due to Possible Rail Line	January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 2 1694. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume III: Northern Alberta 1/2 1695. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume III: Northern Alberta 2/2 1696. Preliminary Summary of Road Costs Due to Possible Rail Line Abandonment	January 1976 January 1976
Proposed for Abandonment Volume II: Central Alberta Part 2 1694. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume III: Northern Alberta 1/2 1695. An Evaluation of the Future Need for Rail Branch Line Proposed for Abandonment Volume III: Northern Alberta 2/2 1696. Preliminary Summary of Road Costs Due to Possible Rail Line	January 1976 January 1976

Box 40

Box 41

	Alberta Wheat Pool	
	1698. Elevators and Managers	August 1, 1977
	1699. Some Aspects of Alberta Wheat Pool Policy	
	1700. Unitization: A Management Concept for the Alberta Grain Industry – A Short Form of a Study by Trimac Consulting Services for Alberta Wheat Pool	March 1975
	1701. Hospital Lists	March 1, 1975
	Operational Research Branch – Department of Education	
	1702. List of Operating Schools in Alberta: 1974 - 1975	1974 – 1975
	1703. List of Operating Schools in Alberta: 1976 – 1977	1976 – 1977
	Transcom: A Unifarm – Alberta Transportation Program	
	1704. Branch Line Abandonment – Impacts on People Approaches to Compensation	January 1976
	1705. Community Evaluation of Transportation Needs in Alberta: A Summary Report Prepared By Unifarm	July 1976
	1706. Information Tables on Communities, Non-Grain Traffic, and Cash Impacts of Abandonment of Category "B" Rail Lines in Alberta:	December 1975
	Region 16	
	THE PROVINCE OF MANITOBA	
	Department of Industry and Commerce	
	1707. Manitoba Community Report 1/2	1974
	1708. Manitoba Community Report 2/2	1974
	Manitoba Transportation Economics Council	0 - 1 - 1 - 1075
	1709. Area 3: Community and Rail Line Information Fact Book	September 1975
	1710. Area 2: Community and Rail Line Information Fact Book	September 1975
	1711. Area 3: Community and Rail Line Information Fact Book	September 1975
Box 42	1712. Area 4: Community and Rail Line Information Fact Book 1713. Area 5: Community and Rail Line Information Fact Book	September 1975 September 1975
DUX 42	1713. Area 3. Community and Rail Line Information Fact Book 1714. Regional Analysis Program: Southern Manitoba 1/2	December 23, 1971
	1714. Regional Analysis Program: Southern Manitoba 1/2 1715. Regional Analysis Program: Southern Manitoba 2/2	December 23, 1971
	1716. Guides for the Seventies: Volume 1 Introduction and Economic	March 1973
	Analysis	Waron 1010
	1717. Guides for the Seventies: Volume 2: Social Goods and Services	March 1973
	1718. Guides for the Seventies: Volume 3: Regional Perspectives	March 1973
	Manitoba Health Services Commission	
	1719. Hospital and Personal Care Home Listings	1975 – 1976
	Manitoba Water Services Board	
	1720. Waterworks and Sewerage Systems in Manitoba as of January 1	
	1721. The Public School Finance Board	December 1975
	1722. Statistical Information Respecting the Municipals of the Province of M	anitoba 1973
	THE PROVINCE OF SASKATCHEWAN	
	1723. Department of Education	1976 – 1977
	(includes 2 oversize items)	
	Department of Environment	March 24 4075
	1724. Water Pollution Control Branch Department of Highways and Transportation	March 31, 1975
	Department of Flighways and Transportation	

	1725. The Impact of an Inland Terminal Scheme of Grain Handling on Rural Roads and Highways in the Province of Saskatchewan Department of Industry and Commerce	February 1973
Box 43	·	1974 – July 28, 1975 September 1974 September 1974
	1729. Pipestone Valley: A Pilot Study Concerning the Removal of Railroad Branch Lines Department of Municipal Affairs	March 28, 1964
	1730. Annual Report of the Department of Municipal Affairs and of the Community Capital Fund of the Province of Saskatchewan for the Fiscal Year 1974 – 1975, Ended March 31, 1975	1975
	1731. Saskatchewan Municipal Directory 1732. Hospital List Municipal Road Assistance Authority	1975 December 31, 1974
	1733. General Specifications for Improvement of Grid Road and Main	n.d.
	Farm Access Road 1734. Reports of the Municipal Road Surfacing Commission, 1974 – 1975	1974 – 1975
	1735. Rural Land Assessment Symbols and Soil Indexes: Revised 1736. Saskatchewan Hospital Services Plan 1737. The Saskatchewan Rural Land Assessment System, Its	1962 1977 1950
	Development from the Study of Soils and Farm Economics ROADS AND TRANSPORTATION ASSOCIATION OF CANADA 1738. Transportation Research in Canada 1974	June 1974
	ROYAL COMMISSION ON TRANSPORTATION 1739. Royal Commission on Transportation Volume II	1961 – 1966
Box 44	STATISTICS CANADA 1971 Consensus of Canada (Population) 1740. Age Group – Provincial Division 1741. Age Group Subdivision 1742. Census Divisions and Subdivisions (Western Provinces) 1743. Unincorporated Alberta 1744. Unincorporated Manitoba 1745. Unincorporated Saskatchewan 1746. Unorganized Township Prairie Provinces	n.d. n.d. October 1972 n.d. n.d. n.d. March 1973
	SYNCRUDE CANADA LIMITED 1747. The Syncrude Project (includes 5 oversize items)	1975

TRANSPORT CANADA

Grain Transportation Branch

1748. Micro-Rationalization of Prairie Grain Handling and Transportation Systems: An Evaluation Framework – A Report to Grain Transportation Branch, Transport Canada

1749. The Short Line Concept: An Answer to the Prairie Branch Line Problem? October 1975

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

1750. Evaluating the Economic Structure of a Rural Area: Demonstration of an Input-Output Analysis

March 1969

March 1976

THE WESTERN ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITIES CONFERENCE

1/51. "Statement by Mr. Marchand at the Invitation of the Prime Minister	July 24, 19 <i>7</i> 3
at the Western Economic Opportunities Conference, Calgary"	
1752. "Unrevised and Unofficial Text of the Verbatim Proceedings" 1/4	July 24 – 26, 1973
1753. "Unrevised and Unofficial Text of the Verbatim Proceedings" 2/4	July 24 – 26, 1973
1754. "Unrevised and Unofficial Text of the Verbatim Proceedings" 3/4	July 24 – 26, 1973
1755. "Unrevised and Unofficial Text of the Verbatim Proceedings" 4/4	July 24 – 26, 1973

WESTERN TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COUNCIL

Box 45 1756 (1/2 box) –

1756. Commercial Tracking of Grain to Interior Terminal Elevators (1972 – 1973 – 1974 Experiences): A Study Commissioned Jointly by the Western Transport Advisory Council and the CPRC

1757. Westac Conference – Transportation Policy: Action in the West – May 26 – 28, 1975 Workshop Summaries

THE WINNIPEG COMMODITY EXCHANGE

1758. The Winnipeg Commodity Exchange Examines the Domestic Feed Grains Policy

April 1976

May 1975

OVERSIZE ITEMS

File Number Description

File 36: [Map]: Canada Land Inventory. Soil Capability For Agriculture. Weyburn, Saskatchewan:

West Of Second Meridian. Scale 1:250,000. Climatic Subregions. Weyburn 62 E. Cartography by the Soil Research Institute, Research Branch, Canada Department of Agriculture with the support of ARDA, Canada Department of Forestry and Rural Development. Base map and printing by the Surveys and Mapping Branch, Department of Energy, Mines and Resources, Ottawa, 1967. Capability classification by the Saskatchewan Soil Survey with the support of ARDA, Canada Department of Forestry and Rural Department.

- File 36: [Map]: Canada Land Inventory. Soil Capability For Agriculture. Willow Bunch Lake, Saskatchewan: West Of Second Meridian. Scale 1:250,000. Climatic Subregions. Willow Bunch Lake 72 H. Cartography by the Soil Research Institute, Research Branch, Canada Department of Agriculture with the support of ARDA, Canada Department of Forestry and Rural Development. Base map and printing by the Surveys and Mapping Branch, Department of Energy, Mines and Resources, Ottawa, 1967. Capability classification by the Saskatchewan Soil Survey with the support of ARDA, Canada Department of Forestry and Rural Department.
- File 111: [Map]: Saskatchewan Official Highway Map1976. Department of Highways and Transportation. 1976. Scale: [1.5 inches: 10 miles]
- File 131: [Map]: Province of Alberta Canada: Official Road Map 1975. Produced by Surveys Branch.

 Department of Highways and Transport. Edmonton. 1975. Scale: 1 Inch Equals

 Approximately 25 Miles.
- File 132 & File 133: [Map]: Alberta Transportation: Railway Network. 1975. No scale given.
- File 136: [Map]: Manitoba Railway System. No date given. No scale given.
- File 136: [Map]: Rail Network Prairies. April 1974. No scale given.
- File 137: [Map]: Manitoba Railway System. No date given. No scale given.
- File 137: [Map]: Rail Network Prairies. April 1974. No scale given.
- File 138: [Map]: Manitoba Railway System. No date given. No scale given.
- File 138: [Map]: Rail Network Prairies. April 1974. No scale given.
- File 139: [Map]: Manitoba Railway System. No date given. No scale given.
- File 139: [Map]: Rail Network Prairies. April 1974. No scale given.
- File 140: [Map]: Manitoba Railway System. No date given. No scale given.
- File 140: [Map]: Rail Network Prairies. April 1974. No scale given.
- File 165: [Map]: Saskatchewan South Sheet. Produced by the Surveys and Mapping Branch. Ottawa. Canada. No Date Given. Scale: 1:760,320
- File 298 & File 310: [Map]: Canadian Pacific. Portion of Grain Handling & Transportation Commission. Region No. 3 and 1. Province of Manitoba. Jan. 15, 1976. No Scale Given
- File 372: [Map]: Canadian Pacific. Portion of Grain Handling & Transportation Commission. Region No. 4. Province of Manitoba. Nov. 25, 1975. No Scale Given
- File 534 & File 627: [Map]: Canadian Pacific. Portion of Grain Handling & Transportation Commission. Region No. 6 and 9. Province of Saskatchewan. Nov. 28, 1975. No Scale Given
- File 685: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Jedburgh and Willowbrook.
 Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 7. Jedburgh Hearing.
 07.503.23. National Farmers Union Local 632. No Date Given. 5 pages.

- File 685: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Tonkin. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 7. Jedburgh Hearing. 07.503.23. National Farmers Union Local 632. No Date Given. 5 pages.
- File 861: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Colony. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 9. Rockglen Hearing. 09.503.55. Rockglen. Killdeer. Rail Retention Committee. January 2, March 16, 1976. 5 pages.
- File 888: [Map]: Canadian Pacific. Portion of Grain Handling & Transportation Commission. Region No. 9 and 13. Province of Saskatchewan. Dec. 8, 1975. No Scale Given
- File 913: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Stewart Valley. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 9. Swift Current Hearing. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance. No Date Given. 5 pages.
- File 913: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Stewart Valley and Leinan. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 9. Swift Current Hearing. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance. No Date Given. 5 pages.
- File 913: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Duncairn, Vesper and Simmie.

 Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 9. Swift Current Hearing.

 Survey of Grain Hauling Distance. No Date Given. 5 pages.
- File 913 2 Copies: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Dunelm Sub. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 9. Swift Current Hearing. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance. No Date Given. 5 pages.
- File 998: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Porter. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 11. Biggar Hearing. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance. No Date Given. 5 pages.
- File 1042: [Map]: Canadian Pacific. Portion of Grain Handling & Transportation Commission. Region No. 11 and 13. Province of Saskatchewan. Feb. 20, 1976. No Scale Given
- File 1106: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Gunnworth, Sanctuary,
 Tuberose, and Kyle. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 11. Kyle
 Hearing. 11.503.123. Pioneer Grain Company Limited. March 30-31, 1976. 5 pages.
- File 1106: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Matador. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 11. Kyle Hearing. 11.503.123. Pioneer Grain Company Limited. March 30-31, 1976. 10 pages.
- File 1106: [Map]: Rural Municipality of Lacadena No. 228. No date given. No scale given.
- File 1124: [Map]: Canadian Pacific. Portion of Grain Handling & Transportation Commission. Region No. 15 and 11. Province of Alberta and Saskatchewan. Dec. 18, 1975. No Scale Given
- File 1197: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Mac Rorie, Dunblane, Birsay, Tullis, Lucky Lake, Demaine, and Beechy. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 11. Lucky Lake Hearing. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance. No Date Given. 10 pages.
- File 1197: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Conquest. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 11. Lucky Lake Hearing. Survey of Grain Hauling Distance. No Date Given. 5 pages.

- File 1360: [Computer Print Out]: Survey of Grain Hauling Distance for Golden Prairie. Grain Handling and Transportation Commission. Region 13. Golden Prairie Hearing. 13.503.15.

 Golden Prairie Rail Retention Committee. January 27, 1976. 5 pages.
- File 1423 2 Copies: [Map]: Canadian Pacific. Portion of Grain Handling & Transportation Commission. Region No. 13 and 14. Province of Alberta. Jan. 8, 1976. No Scale Given
- File 1661: [Map]: Alberta Transportation: Export Grain Freight_Rates to Pacific Coast Terminal Ports in Cents per 100 Pounds. March 1977. No scale given.
- File 1723: [Map]: Eston Elrose School Unit No. 33. No date given. No scale given.
- File 1723: [Map]: Department of Education, School Administration Branch, Saskatchewan. August 1, 1974. Scale: [1 centimeter: 10 miles].
- File 1747: [Map]: The Oil Sands of Alberta Showing Bituminous and Oil Sand Leases. No Date Given.

 No Scale Given
- File 1747: [Map]: Syncrude Canada Ltd. Mildred Lake Project. Canadian Bechtel Limited (Edmonton). Site Plan. Year 1978. No Scale Given
- File 1747: [Arial Photograph]: Shell Plant Site. No Date Given. No Scale Given
- File 1747: [Rendering]: Syncrude Canada Ltd. Mildred Lake Project. No Date Given. No Scale Given
- File 1747: [Topographical Map]: Fort McMurray, Fort Mac Kay, and Athabasca River. Alberta, Canada. No Date Given. No Scale Given